The Economic Opportunity Council of Suffolk, Inc.: Agency Resource Guide 2016

Table of Contents

HOTLINES	4
Crisis (General)	4
Children/Youth	4
Rape/Domestic Violence	5
Suicide/Mental Health	6
EMERGENCY SERVICES	6
Food Pantries	18
YOUTH	19
Clinics	19
General Services	22
School, Educational, and Vocational Programs	28
Day Treatment Programs	33
HUMAN SERVICES	35
Health	37
LEGAL SERVICES	38
MENTAL, SOCIAL, EMOTIONAL HEALTH	40
INFORMATION/REFERRAL (NON-EMERGENCY)	43
PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITALS	44
CAMERA(Case Management Evaluation, Referral and Assessment)	46
ACT Teams(Assertive Community Treatment)	47
MENTAL HEALTH CLINICS	48
SUBSTANCE ABUSE PROGRAMS	51
Inpatient Medical Detoxification / Rehabilitation	51
Methodone Services (Opiates only)	53
Drug And Alcohol Outpatient	54
PARTIAL HOSPITALIZATION AND DAY TREATMENT FOR ADULTS	57
Day Treatment Programs	58
Intensive Psychiatric Rehabilitative Treatment (IPRT)	60

SOCIAL SERVICES	61
Ancillary Services	61
DSS Service Centers	61
AGING	62
Social Security	62
Nursing Homes and Rehabilitation Homes for the Aging	63
SENIOR CITIZENS' GUIDE	67
Clubs & Recreation	70
Senior Care Assisted Living Communities	71
EMPLOYMENT/FINANCIAL	72
COMMUNITY SUPPORT SERVICES	75
SELF-HELP/ SUPPORT GROUPS	76
12-Step Programs	76
ANGER MANAGEMENT	78
Treatment – Individual / Group	78
RESOURCE LOCATIONS IN NASSAU & SUFFOLK COUNTIES	
SUFFOLK COUNTY TOWNS	79
ADVOCACY	81
Consumer-Driven	81
Agencies & Citizen Groups	81
FOR LITERATURE ON MENTAL ILLNESS	82
ADDITIONAL RESOURCES	83
PSYCHIATRIC EVALUATIONS ONLY	83
COMMUNITY RESIDENCES	83
OTHER HOUSING SERVICES	86
Residential Programs for Children	86
ARTS, EDUCATION, AND RECREATION	88
PLACES OF WORSHIP	89

GENERAL NOTES

*Unless otherwise specified, the area code for all phone numbers is 631.

*Please contact 211 Long Island at 1-888-774-7633 or visit http://www.211longisland.org/ for the most current and comprehensive service listings.

HOTLINES

These numbers may be associated with other numbers listed in resource guide. These are HOTLINE NUMBERS ONLY.

Crisis (General)

1. Huntington Hotline: 549-8700

Crisis intervention counseling for Town of Huntington residents. Line open on evenings and weekends for runaway youth through Huntington Sanctuary.

2. **Islip Hotline:** 595-3535

www.townofislip-ny.gov/i-want-to/report-a-problem Provides information and referrals for emergency situation

3. Long Island Crisis Center: 516-679-1111

www.longislandcrisiscenter.org Crisis intervention, counseling, emergency assistance, referrals.

4. **Response of Suffolk County Inc.:**751-7500 www.responsehotline.org Provides crisis counseling, suicide intervention, community referrals.

5. Suffolk County Department of Social Services:854-9100

Emergency services after 4:30 p.m., and on weekends and holidays

6. Suffolk Mobile Crisis Team: 952-3333

Crisis intervention for individuals 18+ with psychiatric or emotional problems. Referrals and assistance with hospitalization offered.

Children/Youth

7. The Abandoned Infant Information Hotline: 1-866-852-2229

Suffolk County hotline provides information to parents looking to give up custody of child within 30 days of birth.

8. The Abandoned Infant Protection Act: 1-800-505-7233 (1-800-505-SAFE)

www.ocfs.state.ny.us/main/safe/info.asp

Hotline for parents to call after safely leaving their infant in an appropriates location. See website for more details.

9. **AMT Children of Hope Crisis:** 1-866-796-4673

Safe haven for children whose parents are looking to give up custody.

10. Child Abuse Hotline: 1-800-342-3720

Report alleged child abuse or neglect to the New York State Central Register.

11. **National Runaway Safeline:** 1-800-786-2929 (1-800-RUNAWAY)

www.1800runaway.org

Crisis counseling, referrals, emergency service assistance and information. Free bus ticket program for family reunification also available.

12. New York State Parent Connection Helpline: 1-800-345-5437 (1-800-345-KIDS)

Provides information for parents considering adoption for their child.

13. Parents For Megan's Law and the Crime Victims Center 24-hour Megan's Law and Sex Offender Hotline: 855-PFML-TIP

Tip hotline to report child sexual abuse or sex offender violation.

Rape/Domestic Violence

14. **Brighter Tomorrows:** 395-1800 www.brightertomorrowinc.org Crisis counseling for survivors of domestic violence and resource referrals.

15. L.I. Against Domestic Violence: 666-8833 www.sccadv.org

Crisis counseling and referrals to agency services for individuals experiencing domestic violence. Spanish-speaking staff available.

16. National Domestic Violence Hotline: 1-800-799-7233 www.ndvh.org

Support and crisis counseling for individuals experiencing domestic violence. Resource referrals also given.

17. New York State Domestic Violence Hotline: 1-800-942-6906 (English); 1-800-942-6908 (Spanish)

Crisis counseling and information for individuals experiencing domestic violence.

18. **Rape Hotline (VIBS):**360-3607

VIBS hotline for individuals who have experienced rape

19. **The Retreat Inc.:** 329-2200

Crisis intervention and counseling for individuals experiencing domestic violence.

20. **Victims Information Bureau of Suffolk County (VIBS):** 360-3606 www.vibs.org Crisis counseling for individuals experiencing domestic violence, dating violence, or who have experienced rape

Suicide/Mental Health

21. Association for Mental Health and Wellness: 226-3900

Brief assessment and resource referral for individuals with mental illness

22. **LIRR Suicide Prevention:** 1-877-582-5586

Crisis intervention and referrals to people considering suicide or self-harm.

23. Mental Health Substance Abuse Helpline: 516-227-TALK (8255)

Crisis counseling and intervention to individuals struggling with chemical dependency and/or mental illness.

24. National Hopeline Network:1-800-SUICIDE (784-2433) / Suicide Prevention

Hotline:1-800-273-TALK (8255)

Crisis counseling and intervention for people considering suicide or self-harm.

25. Stability at Home Hotline: 516-679-0000

In-home, emergency crisis intervention for adults with serious mental illness.

EMERGENCY SERVICES

26. Adults & Children with Learning & Developmental Disabilities (ACLD)

Website: www.acld.org

The Kramer Learning Center 1428 Fifth Avenue Bay Shore, NY 11706

P:665-1900

Services for children and adults with developmental and learning disabilities.

The Gail and Don Mitzner Adult Services Pavilion

857 South Oyster Bay Road

Bethpage, NY 11714

P: 516-336-5909

In-home respite care for individuals with developmental disabilities. Residential and vocational services, day habilitation, and recreation.

The Charles Evans Center

807 South Oyster Bay Road

Bethpage, New York 11714

P:516-622-8888

Wide range of medical and mental health services to individuals with disabilities. Includes psychological evaluation.

27. Adult Protective Services (APS)

3085 Veterans Memorial Highways

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

Main office for Suffolk County Department of Family and Children Services

P: 854-3195; 854-396; 854-3197 **Website:** www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Services for individuals 18+ with mental or physical impairments who are at risk of abuse.

28. American Red Cross Suffolk County (Red Cross)

195 Willis Avenue

Mineola, NY 11501

P: 516-747-3500

Website: www.redcross.org/ny/mineola

Provides humanitarian relief to victims of disasters. Offers emergency food, clothing, shelter, and additional assistance.

29. AMT Children of Hope Foundation

c/o Nassau County Police Headquarters

1490 Franklin Avenue

Mineola, NY 11501

P: 516-781-3511

Crisis line: 1-866-796-4673

Website: https://www.amtchildrenofhope.com/

Services to prevent infanticide or infant abandonment. Headquarters are a Safe Haven, when individuals can leave infants up to 30 days old without legal repercussions.

30. Association for Habilitation and Residential Care (AHRC)

2900 Veterans Memorial Highway

Bohemia, NY 11716

P:585-0100

Website: http://www.ahrcsuffolk.org/

Services for students with multiple disabilities. Referrals must be made through school district for children with IEPs. Age range preschool-21 years old.

31. Association for Mental Health and Wellness

939 Johnson Avenue

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 471-7242 (main office); 226-3900 (helpline)

Website: www.mhaw.org

Wide range of services for individuals with serious mental illness and mental health issues. Veterans' programs; psychiatric rehabilitation; career and housing services; care management; and support groups. Helpline for brief assessment, information and referrals.

32. Bethany Hospitality INN

100 Lemon Street

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 348-9196

Website: http://the-inn.org/

Provides hot meals to individuals in need five days a week at 11:30, in the lower level of Hope Missionary Baptist Church. Call to check meal times.

33. Brighter Tomorrows

P.O. Box 706

Shirley, NY 11967

P: 395-3116

Website: www.brightertomorrowsli.org

Agency dedicated to helping survivors of domestic violence. Provides temporary shelter (residential and transitional housing), counseling, and legal advocacy.

34. Catholic Charities

90 Cherry Lane

Hicksville, NY 11801

P: 516-733-7000

Website: www.catholiccharities.cc

Serves the needs of the poor, isolated, disadvantaged, and vulnerable of Long Island at more than 60 sites. Offers many services including alcoholism and substance abuse treatment, HIV/AIDS services, physical disabilities services, and residential services for individuals with emotional disturbances.

35. Child Protective Services (CPS)

3085 Veterans Memorial Highway

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 1-800-342-3720

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Hotline to report suspected child abuse or neglect. Also provides protective and rehabilitative services to children and families.

36. Commissioner's Response Line

3085 Veterans Memorial Highway

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 854-9935

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides information about Social Services programs

37. Community Housing Innovations, Inc. (CHI)

55 Medford Avenue, Suite B

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 475-6390 **Website:**

Provides housing services for low- and moderate-income families on Long Island. Emergency housing assistance, foreclosure prevention, homebuyer grants and education.

38. CPEP Program at Stony Brook (Comprehensive Psychiatric Emergency)

University Medical Center

101 Nicolls Road

Stony Brook, NY 11794-8101

P: 444-6050

Website: http://medicine.stonybrookmedicine.edu/psychiatry/pc/cpep

Emergency psychiatric services. After evaluation, individuals referred to community mental health services or admitted into hospital.

39. Crisis Residence

998 Crooked Hill Road

West Brentwood, NY 11717-1087

P: 761-2929 (main office); 952-3333 (hotline)

Website:www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc

Mobile crisis and intervention hotline that provides psychiatric evaluations; individuals also given referrals for check-ups and follow-ups with psychiatrists and clinics.

40. Department of Social Services

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides everyday and emergency services, including family and children services, foster care, Medicaid and SNAP services, temporary assistance and emergency shelter services

Coram Center 80 Middle Country Road Coram, NY 11727

P: 854-2300

Smithtown Center 200 Wireless Boulevard Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 853-8714

South West Center 2 South 2nd Street Deer Park, NY 11729

P: 854-6600

MacArthur Center

3455 Veterans Memorial Highway

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 854-3380 (Family and Children Service); 888-208-4485 (Child Support Enforcement) *Only Family and Children Services and Child Support Enforcement.*

Riverhead Center

893 E. Main Street

Riverhead, NY 11901-2542

Phone: 852-3500

41. Department of Social Services – Emergency Services

3085 Veterans Memorial Highway

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 854-9100

Website:www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Emergency services after 4:30 p.m., and on weekends and holidays. Services include emergency shelter, housing, food, and heat.

42. East Hampton Healthcare Foundation

200 Pantigo Place

East Hampton, NY 11937

P:324-8943

Website: http://www.easthamptonhealthcare.org/

Emergency healthcare services for adults and children. General medical care, pharmacy, lab testing, and referrals. Health fairs every Friday between October and March.

43. Economic Opportunity Council of Suffolk, Inc.

31 West Main Street, Suite 300

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 289-2124

Website: www.eoc-suffolk.com

Services for low-income families. Chronic health care coordination, services for people with developmental disabilities, youth and adolescent services, violence prevention, housing and community programs, and veterans' services.

44. Economic Opportunity Council, Inc, of Wyandanch, Amityville, Copiague/S Farmingdale Family Development Center (ACE)

48 Cedar Road

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 842-6100

Website: www.eoc-suffolk.com/family-development/php

Services to low-income families to increase self-sufficiency through ongoing case management, information and referral.

45. Family Service League

790 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 427-3700

Website:www.fsl-li.org

Preventative, therapeutic, and advocacy services to Suffolk County families for social, emotional, and economic problems. Serves communities in sites located throughout Suffolk. Call for more information.

46. First Presbyterian Church of Babylon Food Pantry

79 East Main Street

Babylon, NY 11702

P: 587-5838

Website:www.1stpresbabylon.org/

Food pantry for Town of Babylon residents available Mondays and Fridays, 10 a.m.-1 p.m. Community dinner held every Thursday night at 6 p.m., open to all.

47. Gerald J. Ryan Outreach Center

1434 Straight Path

Wyandanch, NY 1798

P: 643-7591

Website: http://geraldryanoutreach.org/

Crisis intervention, emergency assistance, counseling, referrals, immigration services, and youth programs. Collaborates with Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal, at 1434 Straight Path, Wyandanch, NY 11798, parish phone 643-7568.

48. Grace United Methodist Church

515 South Wellwood Avenue

Lindenhurst, NY 11757

P: 226-8690

Website:www.graceumclindy.org/

Emergency food pantry open 10-11:30 a.m. Mondays and 7-8 p.m. Thursdays. Visits permitted once a month.

49. **Hope for Youth**

201 Dixon Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P:691-5100

Website:www.hfyny.org

Residential housing, foster care services, case management, and services for at-risk youth

50. LGBT Network

Website: http://lgbtnetwork.org/

Wide variety of programs for LGBT individuals. Support groups, youth and senior programming, training programs, HIV/STI testing, health services, counseling, and crisis intervention. Call for program information and locations.

The Center at Bay Shore (Suffolk) 34 Park Avenue Bay Shore, NY 11706-7309 **P:** 665-2300

The Hamptons LGBT Center (East End) 44 Union Street Sag Harbor, NY 11963 **P:** 899-4950

The Center at Woodbury (Nassau) 20 Crossways Park Drive N., Suite 110 Woodbury, NY 11797 **P:** 516-323-0011

The Center at Little Neck (Queens) 58-20 Little Neck Pkway Little Neck, NY 11362 **P:** 516-323-0011

51. L.I. Against Domestic Violence

320 Carleton Avenue, Suite 8000 Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 666-7181

Website: www.liadv.org

Hotline, emergency shelter, counseling and support groups, legal advocacy, vocational services, and prevention education.

52. Long Island Coalition For the Homeless

600 Albany Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 464-4314

Website: www.addressthehomeless.org

Coordinates services for homeless individuals and families. Also engages in education and advocacy.

53. Long Island Crisis Center

2740 Martin Avenue

Bellmore, NY 11710

P: 516-826-0244 (main office); 516-679-1111 (hotline)

Website: longislandcrisiscenter.org

Hotline services for crisis intervention. Serves individuals with emotional distress, mental illness, chemical dependency, rape crisis, and general crisis situations.

54. Long Island Gay and Lesbian Youth, Inc. (LIGALY)

34 Park Avenue

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P:665-2300

Website: http://lgbtnetwork.org/

Educational services, afterschool programming, crisis intervention, and short term counseling. Call for program information and locations.

55. Our Lady of Assumption Roman Catholic Church

115 Leonardo DaVinci Street

Copiague, NY 11726

P: 842-5264

Website: www.olacopiague.org/index.php/outreach

Food pantry, clothing department, holiday donations, respite care, vocational assistance, health insurance assistance. Call for more information.

56. Our Lady of Grace Parish Outreach

666 Albin Avenue

West Babylon, NY 11704

P: 691-9354

Website: www.ourladyofgrace.net/community-services/

Services for individuals and families in parish. Food pantry, day care, and programs for children.

57. Peanut Butter Gang/Hospitality Too, Inc

St. Anne's Church

88 Second Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 291-9167

Website: http://www.hospitalitytoo.org/default.html

Provides meals and food, clothing, and hygiene items to food pantries and outreach centers throughout Long Island.

58. **Pederson Krag** – Wyandanch

240 Long Island Avenue

Wyandanch, NY 11798

P: 920-8250

Website: www.pederson-krag/org

Outpatient chemical dependency services, including adolescent groups, co-occurring chemical dependence/mental illness groups, family treatment, and intensive treatment programs.

59. Project Re-Direct

133 East Main Street, Suite 1B

Babylon, NY 11702

P: 422-8833 (main office);789-0245(Amityville shelter)

Website:www.projectredirect.org/index.html

Emergency supportive housing to individuals and families. Offers support services and supervision 24/7. Call main office for full listing of shelters.

60. Pronto of Long Island

128 Pine Aire Drive

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 231-8290

Website: http://www.prontolongisland.org/

Provides service referrals, food pantry, children's immunization, and thrift store.

Citizenship, ESL, and GED classes. Call for more information.

61. Resurrection House, Inc

1650 Straight Path

Wheatley Heights, NY 11798

P: 643-3403

Website: https://211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/service/id/597535

Emergency shelter for women and children. Referrals must be made through Social Services Department.

62. Sagamore Crisis Team (Youth)

197 Half Hallow Road

Dix Hills, NY

P: 370-1700

Website: wwwo.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/scpc

Assistance to youth experiencing emotional crisis. Provide crisis intervention, on-site assessment, brief follow-up intervention, and links to ongoing services.

63. Sexual Assault Nurse Examiner Program (SANE)

Separate section of emergency room in which survivors of rape or sexual assault are examined, interviewed, treated, and counseled. Service is 24/7.

Good Samaritan Hospital Medical Center

1000 Montauk Highway

West Islip, NY 11795

P: 360-3730

North Shore University Hospital

300 Community Drive

Manhasset, NY 11030

P: 516-562-4125

Stony Brook University Medical Center 101 Nicolls Road Stony Brook, NY 11794

P: 360-3730

64. Mercy Inn

Trinity Lutheran Evangelical Church

17 South 20th Street

Wyandanch, NY 11798

P: 643-5117

Website: www.mercyinn.org

Serves one meal a day Monday through Friday from 12 p.m. - 1 p.m.

65. South Oaks Hospital (Long Island Home)

400 Sunrise Highway

Amityville, NY 11701

P:264-4000

Website: www.longislandhome.org

Offers programs to children, adolescents, adults, and senior adults suffering from severe mental illness and addiction. Offer vocational and career services, C.A.R.E experience, support groups and ancillary services.

66. St. Anne's Roman Catholic Church

88 Second Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 273-8113 ext. 231 English; ext. 230 Spanish

Website: http://www.stannebrentwood.org/

Soup kitchen, back to school supplies, housing applications, Christmas gift assistance, and summer programs. Call or visit website for full program list and details.

67. St. Joseph Parish Outreach

39 North Carll Avenue

Babylon, 11702

P:669-4544

Website: www.stjosephsbabylon.org/parish-outreach

Food, economic assistance, basic needs of living, medical equipment, short term counseling, crisis intervention, advocacy and referral.

68. St. Martin of Tours Parish Outreach

37 Union Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 264-0124

Website: www.stmartinschurch.net

Food pantry, financial assistance, vouchers for clothing, CFSPN program which provides assistance to eligible senior citizens

69. St. Patrick's Hospitality Center

9 Clinton Avenue

Bay Shore, NY, 11706

P:(665-4911

Website: www.stpatrickbayshore.org

Advocacy and direct services, educational workshops, employment advocacy, food pantry, and soup kitchen.

70. Suburban Housing – Penates, Inc.

1360 5th Avenue

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 665-2986

Homeless Housing and Assistance Program (HHAP). Emergency services.

71. Suffolk County Perinatal Coalition

20 Medford Avenue, Suite 106

Patchogue NY 11772

P:475-5400

Website: http://www.spcbabies.org/

Referrals, case management, support groups, and health education.

72. Suffolk County Women Services

100 Veterans Memorial Highway

Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 853-8284

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Acts as a liaison between women of Suffolk County and the County Government. Provides free seminars and conferences on health, legal issues, and personal enrichment.

73. Suffolk County Youth Bureau

110 Veterans Memorial Highway

Hauppauge, NY 11788

P:853-8270

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides funding, support, and assistance for youth agencies across Suffolk County.

74. Talbot House, 24-hr. Substance Abuse Crisis (Catholic Charities)

30-C Carlough Road

Bohemia, NY 11716

P: 589-4144

Website: www.catholiccharities.cc/our-services/chemical-dependence

Inpatient chemical dependency services for adults. Counseling, transportation, support groups, and referrals.

75. Third Precinct – Suffolk County Police Department

1630 5th Avenue

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 854-8300

Website:http://www.nycourts.gov/courts/10jd/suffolk/dist/dv_victim.shtml (information and order of protection forms);

Orders of protection.

76. Town of Islip Community Development Agency

15 Shore Lane

Bay Shore, NY 1706

P:665-1185

Website: www.townofislip-ny.gov/departments/other-agencies/community-development; www.islipcda.org/default.asp

Helps town residents navigate housing and public service programs.

77. Victims Information Bureau of Suffolk, Inc. (VIBS)

185 Oval Drive

Islandia, NY 11749

P: 360-3730

Website: www.vibs.org

Services for survivors of domestic violence and/or rape. Individual and group counseling and legal advocacy. HALT Program for domestic violence offenders.

78. Wyandanch Homes and Property Development Corp

819 Grand Boulevard

Deer Park, NY 11729

P:940-6521

Website: http://whpdc.com/index.php

Case management, housing, financial literacy education, and aftercare for families.

79. YMCA Family Services

1150 Portion Road, Suite 6

Holtsville, NY 11742

P:580-7777

Website: https://ymcali.org/family-services/overview/

Variety of programs including prevention services, counseling, support groups, and treatment programs.

80. YMCA – Great South Bay

200 West Main Street

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P:665-4255 (ext. 134, Marylee, executive assistant)

Website: https://ymcali.org/great-south-bay/overview/

Free teen nights on Friday and Saturday evenings; free use of facilities for teens on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Friday. Other youth program requires membership. Also has childcare.

81. Youth Enrichment Services

555 Clayton Street

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 348-3513

Website: http://www.yes.org

Youth services, including afterschool, weekend, and summer programs, mentoring, and volunteer opportunities.

Food Pantries

82. Abundant Life Church of God

440 Furrows Road

Holbrook, NY 11741

P: 588-7704

Website: http://christianchurchlongisland.org/

Food pantry. Call for more information.

83. Bay Shore Assembly of God Food Pantry

211 Bay Shore Road

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 665-5241

Website: http://www.bayshoreag.org/

Food pantry open to everyone. Hours 8 a.m-3:30 p.m.

84. Central Islip Civic Council, Inc.

68 Wheeler Road

Central Islip, NY 11722

P:348-0669

Website: www.centralislipciviccouncil.org

Food pantry available to town residents once a month.

85. St. John of God

84 Carleton Ave,

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 234-1884

Website: http://www.stjohnofgodparish.org/

Food pantry provides emergency meals to people within the geographic boundaries of the parish. Thrift shop has clothing, household items, and toys.

YOUTH

Note: Many clinics serve children. However, it's wise to check for the availability of staff specially trained in children's issues. The following specialize in services for children.

Clinics

86. Bay Shore Center - Catholic Charities

9 Fourth Avenue Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 665-6707

Website: www.catholiccharities.cc/our-services/mental-health-outpatient *Outpatient mental health clinic. Individual and group therapy and medication prescription and management. Referrals.*

87. Brentwood Mental Health Clinic (MNC)

1841 Brentwood Road

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 853-7300

Medication management and counseling for individuals and families.

88. Brentwood Health Center (Pediatric, Family, OB/Gyn, Dental)

1869 Brentwood Road

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 416-5480

Pediatric care, WIC services, family planning, STI testing and treatment, birth control, pre- and postnatal services. Dental and internal medicine services also available.

89. Brookhaven MHC – Patchogue

395 East Main Street

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 854-1222

Website: www.brookhavenhospital.org

Outpatient mental health services for children 6 and over and adults. Psychiatric evaluation, medication management, referrals, and psychotherapy.

90. Brookhaven MHC - Shirley

550 Montauk Highway

Shirley, NY 11967

P: 852-1070

Website: www.brookhavenhospital.org

Outpatient mental health services for children 6 and over and adults. Psychiatric evaluation, medication management, referrals, and psychotherapy.

91. East Hampton Healthcare Foundation

200 Pantigo Place

East Hampton, NY 11937

P:324-8943

Website: http://www.easthamptonhealthcare.org/

Emergency healthcare services. General medical care, pharmacy, lab testing. Adult and pediatric services.

92. Family Service League: Mattituck Center

7555 Main Road

Mattituck, NY 11952

P: 298-8642

Website: http://www.fsl-li.org

Outpatient mental health clinic for individual, family, and group treatment. Advocacy, referrals, entitlement assistance. Children and Youth Mobile Mental Health Clinic treat individuals at home.

93. Farmingville Mental Health Center

15 Horseblock Place

Farmingville, NY 11738

Phone: 854-2552

Website: http://www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Outpatient mental health services to children, adults, and families.

94. HRH Martin Luther King, Jr. Health Center

1556 Straight Path

Wyandanch, NY 11798

P: 214-8020

Website: www.hrhcare.org/healthcenters/wyandanch/

Pediatric care, WIC services, family planning, STI testing and treatment, birth control, pre- and postnatal services. Dental and internal medicine services also available.

95. Medford Center - Catholic Charities

1727 North Ocean Avenue

Medford, NY 11763

P: 654-1919

Website: www.catholiccharities.cc/our-services/mental-health-outpatient *Outpatient mental health clinic. Individual and group therapy and medication prescription and management. Referrals.*

96. Planned Parenthood Hudson Peconic Inc.

Toll-free: 1-800-230-7526

Website: http://www.plannedparenthood.org/planned-parenthood-hudson-peconic/

70 Maple Avenue Smithtown, NY 11787

P:361-7526

STI testing, gynecological exams, birth control, emergency contraception, cancer screenings, abortion services, and prenatal care.

755 New York Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P:427-7154

STI testing, gynecological exams, birth control, emergency contraception, cancer screenings, abortion services, and prenatal care.

450 Waverly Avenue

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 475-5705

STI testing, gynecological exams, birth control, emergency contraception, cancer screenings, abortion services, and prenatal care.

180 Sunrise Highway

West Islip, NY

P: 893-0150

STI testing, gynecological exams, birth control, emergency contraception, cancer screenings, abortion services.

550 East Main Street

Riverhead, NY 11901-2672

P: 369-0230

STI testing, gynecological exams, birth control, emergency contraception, cancer screenings, abortion services.

97. Pederson-Krag Center North – Smithtown Clinic

11 Route 111

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 920-8300

Website: www.pederson-krag.org/node/61

Mental health services for children, adolescents, and adults in both individual and group settings. Child mobile clinic and case management for children also available.

98. Pederson Krag Children's Clinic

Website: http://perderson-krag.org/ccm_dyn.html

Case management and service linkage to eligible children and adults being treated at Pederson-Krag sites in Huntington, Wyandanch, or Smithtown.

Pederson-Krag Center West 55 Horizon Drive Huntington, NY 11743 **P:**920-8000 Pederson-Krag Center North 11 Route 111 Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 920-8300

99. Riverhead Mental Health Center

County Center 300 Center Drive Riverhead, NY 11901

P:852-1440 (main); 852-4820 (emergency and after hours)

Website:www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Outpatient mental health services to children, adults, and families. Includes individual, group, and family therapy and medication services.

100. Sagamore Children's Psychiatric Clinics: Half Hollow Center

197 Half Hollow Road Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 370-1700

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/scpc

Inpatient and day hospitalization, day treatment, outpatient treatment, mobile crisis services, and community referrals.

General Services

101. Adelante of Suffolk County, Inc.

83 Carleton Avenue Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 234-1049

Cultural and Civic Center

10 Third Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717-4640

P: 434-3481

Website: http://adelantesc.us/

Offers a wide variety of services for a diverse and multicultural community. Youth services include educational and career counseling, youth leadership development, and families development and resource linkage.

102. Boys and Girls Club of Bellport

471 Atlantic Avenue Bellport, NY 11713

P:286-9090

Website: http://www.bgcbellport.org/

After school programming and counseling services for youth

103. Brentwood Youth Development Corporation

13 McWhorter Street

Brentwood, NY 11717

P:231-4333

Provides low-cost individual and family counseling for youth ages 26 and under.

104. Brookhaven Town Office of the Supervisor-Division of Youth Bureau

1 Independence Hills

Farmingville, NY 11738

P: 451-8011

Website: https://www.brookhaven.org

Sanctuary program provides housing and counseling for runaway, homeless, and troubled youth. Also provides crisis intervention, groups, and afterschool programming.

105. Child Care Council of Suffolk

60 Calvert Avenue

Commack, NY 11725

P:462-0303

Website: http://www.childcaresuffolk.org/

Provides childcare referrals. Membership options and fees for using online database detailed on website.

106. Colonial Youth and Family Services

1235 Montauk Highway

PO Box 391

Mastic Beach, NY 11951

P:281-4461

Website: http://www.colonialyfs.com/services.html

Provides counseling, parenting group, and community service opportunities for youth

107. Copiague Youth Council, Inc

650 Great Neck Road

Copiague, NY 11726

P841-1775

Website: http://211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/service/id/596276

Afterschool programming includes homework help, recreational activities, workshops, and computer access. Ages 7-19.

108. Copiague Youth League

P.O. Box 5

Copiague, NY 11726

P: 842-0254

Website: http://copiagueyouthleague.org

Sports programs for children 4-18 years. Most programs are open to anyone in Suffolk County..

109. Education and Assistance Corporation

50 Clinton Street, Suite 107 Hempstead, NY 11550

P: 516-539-0150

Website: http://www.eacinc.org/

Wide range of services throughout Long Island and New York City. Services for seniors, at-risk children, mental health and substance abuse services, and vocational assistance. Call for program information and locations.

110. Empowerment Collaborative of L.I.

600 Johnson Avenue Suite A5

Bohemia, NY 11716

P: 913-8655

Website: http://empowerli.org/

Trauma-focused organization providing supportive services to adolescent survivors of abuse.

111. Family and Children's Association

100 East Old Country Road

Mineola, NY 11501

P: 516-746-0350

Website: http://www.familyandchildrens.org/

Services include counseling, afterschool programming, youth and family support services, and childcare. Short- and long-term housing for homeless or runaway youth available.

112. Girl Scouts of Suffolk, Inc.

442 Moreland Road - Box 386

Commack, NY 11725

P:543-6622

Website: http://www.gssc.us/

Provides programming for girls involved with Girl Scouts or girls looking to become Scouts.

113. Great South Bay YMCA

200 West Main Street

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P:665-4255

Website: https://ymcali.org/great-south-bay/overview/

Free teen nights on Friday and Saturday evenings; free use of facilities for teens on Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Friday. Other youth program requires membership. Childcare also available.

114. Hope for Youth

201 Dixon Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P:691-5100

Website: www.hfyny.org

Residential housing, foster care services, case management, and services for at-risk

youth.

115. Huntington Town Youth Bureau

423 Park Avenue

Huntington NY 11743

P:351-3061

Website: http://hybydri.org/

Variety of services including chemical dependency counseling, academic and vocational programs, and community involvement. Most programming requires youth to be Town of Huntington resident. Afterschool programming available in Huntington school district.

116. Huntington Town Youth Bureau – Huntington Sanctuary

423 Park Avenue

Huntington NY 11743

P:271-2183

Website: http://hybydri.org/Sanctuary.html

Provides shelter and services for runaway youths. Family counseling and crisis intervention available. Ages 12-21. Must be a Town of Huntington resident.

117. Long Island Gay and Lesbian Youth, Inc. (LIGALY)

34 Park Avenue

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P:665-2300

Website: http://lgbtnetwork.org/

Educational services and short term counseling

118. Madonna Heights Services

151 Burrs Lane

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 643-8800

Website: www.sco.org

Residential treatment facility for teenage girls. Intensive therapeutic services, medical and substance abuse services. Youth attend the Madonna Heights School for a therapeutic learning environment.

119. Mercy Center Ministries, Inc.

436 West Main Street, #1

Patchogue, NY 11772

P:447-3978

Website: http://www.mercycenterministries.org/

Shelter for pregnant or parenting women ages 16-21, single. All-inclusive program providing group and individual counseling, case management, and workshops.

120. Opportunities Industrialization Center

1 Commerce Drive

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 841-0841

Website: www.oicofsuffolk.org

Provides job training programs, including computer instruction. Offers computer literacy program for youth. Both programs offer training in a variety of programs, including Keyboarding, Word, and Excel.

121. Patchogue-Medford Youth and Community Services Inc.

390 Bay Avenue

Patchogue, NY 11772

P:758-4100

Website: http://www.pmycs.org/

After school programming and recreational activities for youth. Individual and family counseling available. Food pantry and clothes closet for youth/family use. Must be a Patchogue-Medford resident to utilize services.

122. Pederson-Krag Center, Inc.

3600 Rte. 112

Coram, NY, 11727

P:920-8500

Website: http://www.pederson-krag.org/

Counseling for parents and children. Services include programs for at-risk and emotionally disturbed youth and their families; crisis intervention; and community residence programs.

123. Sachem Community Youth Services

232 Ronkonkoma Avenue,

Ronkonkoma, NY 1779

P:585-1811

Website: http://www.sachemcys.com/

Wide variety of services

124. SCO Family of Services

164 Third Avenue

Brentwood NY 11717

P:273-2773

Website: http://sco.org/

Primarily foster care, medical, and educational services. Youth services are available throughout Long Island, Queens, and Brooklyn.

125. Smithtown Youth Bureau

161 East Main Street Smithtown, NY 11787

P:360-7595

Website: http://www.smithtownny.gov/youthbureau

Wide array of programs, including groups for youth, summer recreational activities, counseling and crisis intervention.

126. Timothy Hill Children's Ranch

298 Middle Road

Riverhead, NY 11901

P:369-1234

Website: http://www.timothyhillranch.org/THCR/Home.html

Residential treatment programs for young men 10-21. Individual, couples, family, and group counseling offered as well.

127. Town of Islip Youth Bureau

401 Main Street

Islip, NY 11751

P:224-5320

Website:http://www.townofislip-ny.gov/departments/office-of-the-supervisor/youth-bureau

Variety of youth programs—tutoring, counseling, after school programs, volunteer and leadership services.

128. United North Amityville Youth Organization

48A Cedar Road

North Amityville, NY 11701

P: 789-5613

Website: www.unayoforkids.org

Educational, cultural, and recreational programs for youth ages 5-21 years.

129. Urban League of Long Island

50 Clinton Street, Suite 204

Hempstead, NY 11550

P: 516-570-6645

Website: http://www.urbanleaguelongisland.org/

Afterschool programming and youth development programs.

130. Waverly Avenue Children's Clinic – Sagamore Children's Psychiatric Center

440 Waverly Avenue, Suite 14

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 654-2077

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/scpc/

Outpatient mental health clinic provides aftercare for youth following hospitalization. Preventative services, individual therapy, and medication and case management.

131. YMCA Family Services

1150 Portion Road, Suite 6 Holtsville, NY 11742

P:580-7777

Website: https://ymcali.org/family-services/overview/

Provides variety of programs, including prevention services for youth and families, counseling, and treatment programs.

School, Educational, and Vocational Programs

132. Adult Career & Continuing Education Services (ACCES-VR)

250 Veterans Highway

NYS Office Building – Room 3A-12

P: 952-6357

Website: www.access.nysed.gov/vr

Provides wide range of vocational services for youth and adults ages 14 and older.

133. ASCENT School

819 Grand Boulevard

Deer Park, NY 11729

P:254-6100

Website: http://www.ascentschoolforautism.org/

School for children with autism. Full day ADA program. Referrals must be made through the school district by a district chairperson.

134. Abigail Bottoms, Inc.

450 Waverly Avenue, Suite 7

Patchogue, NY 11772

P:447-0044

Website: http://www.abigailbottoms.com/

Nursery school for children 2-4 years. Registration opens in January. Fees vary depending on how many days child attends program.

135. Anchor Nursery School

46 Dare Road

Selden, NY 11784

P:732-2511

Website: http://hopeluth.com/Anchor_Nursery_School.html

Offers children, ages 3 and 4, an age appropriate hands on preschool experience encouraging self-confidence, independence and socialization. Fees apply based on how many days child is attending program.

136. Association for Habilitation and Residential Care

2900 Veterans Memorial Highway

Bohemia, NY 11716

P:585-0100

Website: http://www.ahrcsuffolk.org/

Students that are referred must be classified with multiple disabilities. Referrals must be made through school district for children with IEPs. Age range preschool-21 years old.

137. Campus Kids – The Children's Learning Centers at Suffolk

533 College Road

Selden, NY 11784-2899

P:451-4388

Website: http://www.sunysuffolk.edu/Students/ChildLC.asp

Offers daycare and preschool for children 6 weeks-5 years. Fees on sliding scale.

138. Child Care Council of Suffolk, Inc.

Website: http://www.childcaresuffolk.org/

Offers child/adult care providers with nutritional training, strategies for record keeping and information on licensing and registration regulations. Provides licensed and registered child care providers caring for children birth to 3 years old with technical assistance, training and appropriate resources

60 Calvert Avenue

Commack, NY 11725

P: 462-0303

573 Roanoke Avenue

Riverhead, NY 11901

P:208-3051

139. Connetquot Public Library

760 Ocean Avenue

Bohemia, NY 11716

P:567-5079

Website: http://www.connetquotlibrary.org/

Services include after-school activities, online homework help, and children's references.

140. Copiague Youth Council, Inc

650 Great Neck Road

Copiague, NY 11726

P: 841-1775

Website: http://211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/service/id/596276

Afterschool programming includes homework help, recreational activities, workshops,

and computer access. Ages 7-19.

141. Eleanor Whitmore Early Childhood Center

2 Gingerbread Lane Extension

P.O. Box 63

East Hampton, NY 11937

P:324-5560

Website: http://ewecc.org/

Provides full-day, year-round pre-school and daycare for children 18 months-5 years.

142. Family Service League

790 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 427-3700

Website: www.fsl-li.org

Preventative, therapeutic, and advocacy services to Suffolk County families for social, emotional, and economic problems. Serves communities in sites located throughout Suffolk. Call for more information.

143. Flexible Employment Program (FEP) – Family Service League

Website: www.fsl-li.org

Vocational programs for individuals with disabilities or mental illness. Includes computer training, resume assistance, job counseling, and placement.

60 Plant Avenue

Hauppauge, NY, 11788

P: 582-8492

1444 Fifth Avenue Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 647-3100

144. Harbor Country Day School

17 Three Sisters Hollow Road

St. James, NY 11780

P:584-5555

Website: http://www.hcdsny.org/page.cfm?p=1

Private day school for youth 3-14 years old. Children must apply for admission to the school. An early childhood program is available.

145. Journey House – Family Service League

60 Plant Avenue

Hauppauge, NY, 11788

P: 582-8492

Website: www.fsl-li.org

A PROS (Personalized Recovery Oriented Services) program providing vocational services for adults with serious mental illness. Counseling, substance abuse treatment, and career development support.

146. Long Island Head Start

Main Office

98 Austin Street

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 758-5200

Website: www.liheadstart.org/

Childcare and early childhood education. Special education and screening services, parent training, health and mental health services. Call for locations across Suffolk County and more information.

147. Loving Hands Montessori Preschool/Daycare

58B South Bay Avenue

Islip, NY 11751

P:539-9400

Website: http://www.montessoriislip.com/index.php

Offers a full day childcare/Montessori preschool program to children ages 2-6

20B South Saxon Avenue

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P:446-1060

Offers half-day Montessori programs to children 3-6, and a toddler program ages 18 months-3 years.

148. Maryhaven Center of Hope – Port Jefferson, Child Services

450 Myrtle Avenue

Port Jefferson, NY 11777

P: 474-3400

Website: http://maryhaven.chsli.org/

Educational and residential services for children with developmental disabilities. Child must be referred through school district or Department of Social Services.

149. North Amityville Community Economic Council, Inc. (NACEC)

1 Commerce Boulevard

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 842-5376

Website: https://211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/agency/id/156307 *Services for adult job-seekers, including training, education, and community improvement programs.*

150. Opportunities Industrialization Center

1 Commerce Drive

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 841-0841

Website: www.oicofsuffolk.org

Provides job training programs, including computer instruction. Offers computer literacy program for youth. Both programs offer training in a variety of programs, including Keyboarding, Word, and Excel.

151. Pee Wee Folks Preschool

Website: www.peeweefolkspreschool.com

Early childhood education program for children ages 2-5.

166 South 8th Street Lindenhurst, NY 11757

P: 226-6669

300 Merrick Road Amityville, NY 11701

P: 598-0614

152. Playgroups School – Suffolk County Association for the Education of Young Children

52 Old Post Road

East Setauket, NY 11733

P:751-9843

Website: http://www.playgroupsschool.com/

Provides early childhood education for children 2-4. Focuses on cognitive, emotional, social, and physical development. Mommy &Me program available.

153. Skills Unlimited, Inc.

405 Locust Avenue

Oakdale, NY 11769

P: 567-3320

Website: www.skillsunlimited.org

Provides a wide range of vocational services for adults with disabilities. Call for information on specific programs.

154. Smart Start Daycare

306 Merrick Road

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 598-0681

Website: www.smartstartdaycarenyc.com

Daycare for children 6 weeks to 3 years old, which supports the developmental needs of each child.

155. Suffolk County Association for the Education of Young Children

Website: http://suffolkaeyc.org/ OR http://nysaeyc.org/

Email:president@suffolkaeyc.org (general inquiries)

Promotes excellence in early care and education services for children and families through education, advocacy, and the support of the profession

156. Suffolk County Department of Social Services-Family and Children's Services Administration

3455 Veterans Memorial Highway

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P:854-3349

Website: http://www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Free or subsidized childcare available for eligible families.

157. SUNY Farmingdale Child Care Center

2350 Broadhollow Road

Farmingdale, NY 11735

P: 420-2125

Website: www.farmingdale.edu/campus-life/student-support-services/childrens-center/index.shtml

Daycare for children 8 weeks old through pre-K. Creative Curriculum used to help children develop cognitively, intellectually, socially, and emotionally. 2, 3, and 5 day programs available, as well as part-day programs for toddlers. Various rates for student and community members looking to utilize daycare.

158. Transitional Services (TSLI) and Haven House/Bridges, Inc. (HHB)

840 Suffolk Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 231-3619

Website: http://tsli-hhb-org/

Offers housing and support services to adults with mental illnesses. TSLI includes vocational and community residence programs. HHB includes emergency housing and assistance for homeless families and individuals affected by HIV/AIDS.

159. YouthBuild Long Island – United Way of Long Island

819 Grand Boulevard

Deer Park, NY 11729

P: 940-8841

Website: http://www.unitedwayli.org/

Vocational training and leadership development program for low-income young adults and veterans aged 18-24.

Day Treatment Programs

160. Centereach Academic Center

28 Wood Road

Centereach, NY 11720

P: 471-6403

Website: www.esboces.org/Page/193

An Eastern Suffolk BOCES center that provides a variety of academic programs for youth with learning disabilities and limited behavioral skills. Students receive weekly individual and group counseling as well.

161. Madonna Heights Services

151 Burrs Lane

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 643-8800

Website: www.sco.org

Residential treatment facility for teenage girls. Intensive therapeutic services, medical and substance abuse services. Youth attend the Madonna Heights School for a therapeutic learning environment.

162. Maryhaven Center of Hope - Terryville Day Treatment Program

51 Terryville Road

Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776

P: 928-4962

Website: http://maryhaven.chsli.org/

Services for adults with developmental disabilities. Facilitates the development of independent living skills.

163. North Babylon Day Treatment Program

550 Mount Avenue

North Babylon, NY 11703

P: 491-4355

Website: 21longisland.communityos/org/zf/profile/service/id/593431

Mental health and BOCES education services for youth with mental illness or emotional disturbances. Includes individual and group therapy, case management, and crisis intervention.

164. Sagamore Children's Psychiatric Center: Intensive Day Treatment Program

197 Half Hollow Road

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 370-1883

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/scpc

Outpatient program for youth with emotional and behavioral issues. Mental health services and academic curriculum are included.

165. Waverly Avenue Children's Clinic – Sagamore Children's Psychiatric Center

440 Waverly Avenue, Suite 14

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 654-2077

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omgweb/facilities/scpc/

Outpatient mental health clinic provides aftercare for youth following hospitalization. Preventative services, individual therapy, and medication and case management.

HUMAN SERVICES

166. Adelante of Suffolk County, Inc.

83 Carleton Avenue Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 234-1049

Cultural and Civic Center

10 Third Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717-4640

P: 434-3481

Website: http://adelantesc.us/

Offers a wide variety of services for a diverse and multicultural community. Services for youth and families, people with mental disabilities, and the elderly; housing services; and Medicaid service coordination.

167. Canine Companions for Independence, Inc

286 Middle Island Road

Medford, NY 11763

P: 694-6938

Website: cci.org

Provides assistance dogs for people with disabilities. Dogs include service dogs, skilled companions, hearing dogs, and facility dogs.

168. Economic Opportunity Council of Suffolk, Inc.

31 West Main Street, Suite 300

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 289-2124

Website: www.eoc-suffolk.com

Services for low-income families. Chronic health care coordination, services for people with developmental disabilities, youth and adolescent services, violence prevention, housing and community programs, and veterans' services.

169. Family Service League

790 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 427-3700 (main office) **Website:** www.fsl-li.org/

Offers over 50 programs throughout Suffolk County to support and empower individuals and families. Includes addiction, mental health, housing, and senior services, youth programs, vocational assistance, crisis intervention, and veterans' assistance. Call for details about specific programs.

170. Hope for Youth

201 Dixon Avenue Amityville, NY 11701

P:691-5100

Website:www.hfyny.org

Provides residential housing, foster care services, case management, and services for atrisk youth

171. Just Kids Early Childhood Learning Center

Address:

Phone: 924-0008 (main office) **Website:** justkidsschool.com

Private preschool for children with and without disabilities, from newborns to 5 years old. Schools are in various locations across Long Island, so call for more information.

172. Long Island Council of the Blind

104 Tilrose Avenue

Malverne, NY 11565

P:516-385-8756; 800-424-8666 (American Council of the Blind number); 800-22-3303 (information and referrals)

Website: www.liblind.org/

Information, referrals, advocacy, and services for people with varying levels of blindness and vision impairment.

173. Long Island Toy Lending Center (L.I.T.L.C.)

Phone: 889-8287

Website: www.longislandtoylendingcenter.com

Provides children with disabilities and their families recreation and assistance. Families can select toys to borrow for one month to be used with child. Two locations listed below.

Farmingdale Public Library 116 Merritts Road Farmingdale, NY 11735

Town of Hempstead East Marina Lido Boulevard Point Lookout, NY 11569

174. St. Martin of Tours Parish Outreach

37 Union Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 264-0124

Website: www.stmartinschurch.net

Food pantry, financial assistance, vouchers for clothing, CFSPN program which provides assistance to eligible senior citizens

175. United Way of Long Island

819 Grand Boulevard Deer Park, NY 11729

P: 940-3700

Website: http://www.unitedwayli.org/

Multiservice organization providing funding for community-based organizations and services related to education, financial stability, and health. Call for general information.

Health

176. A Mother's Kiss

PO Box 513

Ridge, NY 11961

P: 254-2965

Website: www.amotherskiss.org

Provides financial and emotional support for families of childhood cancer patients.

177. Broadlawn Manor Nursing and Rehabilitation Center

399 County Line Road

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 264-0222

Website:www.broadlawn.org

Provides a continuum of geriatric services including long-term car, sub-acute care, assisted living, social and medical model day care, and care management.

178. Brunswick Hall – Adult Services

81 Louden Avenue

Amityville, BY 11701

P: 789-7314

Website: 211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/service/id/589108

In-patient mental health for individuals 18+. Services include 24-hour care, conflict resolution, coping skills development, and medical care.

179. Brunswick Hall – Child and Adolescent Program

366 Broadway

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 789-7100

Website: 211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/service/id/589109

In-patient mental health for children and youth ages 4-18. Includes psychiatric evaluation, group therapy, medication management, and on-site classroom education.

180. Daleview Care Center

574 Fulton Street

Farmingdale, NY 11735

P: 694-9800

Website:daleviewcarecenter.com

Provides long- and short-term care of the elderly. Offers sub-acute services, rehabilitation through PT, OT, ST, wound care, respiratory care, and intravenous therapy. Serves predominantly geriatric patients.

181. HRH Care Maxine S. Postal Tri-Community Health Center

1080 Sunrise Highway

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 716-9026

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Adult and pediatric care, family planning, prenatal care, gynecological services, immunizations, HIV/AIDS testing, STI testing and treatment, and WIC services.

182. HRH Martin Luther King, Jr. Health Center

1556 Straight Path

Wyandanch, NY 11798

P: 214-8020

Website: www.hrhcare.org/healthcenters/wyandanch/

Medical care, WIC services, family planning, STI testing and treatment, birth control, pre- and postnatal services. Dental and internal medicine services also available.

183. Long Island Council of the Blind

104 Tilrose Avenue

Malverne, NY 11565

P:516-385-8756; 800-424-8666 (American Council of the Blind number); 800-22-3303 (information and referrals)

Website: www.liblind.org/

Information, referrals, and services for people with varying levels of blindness and vision impairment. Services include advocacy and scholarship opportunities for academic, professional.

LEGAL SERVICES

184. Babylon Vet Center

100 West Main Street Babylon, NY 11702

P: 661-3930; 877-927-8387

Website: www.va.gov/directory/guide/facility/asp?ID=740

Provides referrals, information, and counseling.

185. Family and Children's Association – Ombudservice

100 East Old Country Road

Mineola, NY 11501

P: 516-466-9718 ext. 2

Website: www.familyandchildrens.org/ombudservice/

Provides ombudservice, or certified citizen representatives who provide support and advocacy for adults in nursing homes, adult homes, and assisted living facilities in Nassau County.

186. Legal Aid Society of Suffolk County

400 Carleton Avenue, 4th Floor Tower

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 853-5212

Law services for individuals who meet eligibility requirements, as per Federal Poverty Line guidelines.

187. Mental Hygiene Legal Service

320 Carleton Avenue, Suite 3200

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 439-1726

Website: https://www.nycourts.gov/courts/ad2/mhls_mainpage.shtml

The Mental Hygiene Legal Service is a separate arm of NYS Superior Court that protects the rights of persons who are inpatients in any psychiatric facility. The service is free and can be accessed by the patient, friend or family member.

188. Nassau/Suffolk Law Services

Website: nslawservices.org

Provides free legal services for individuals to obtain basic rights and services. Includes social work assistance to provide support and additional services.

Islandia Office (serves west of Route 112)

1757 Veterans Highway, Suite 50

P: 232-2400

Islandia, NY 11749

Riverhead Office (serves east of Route 112) 400 West Main Street, Suite 301 Riverhead, NY 11901

P:232-2400

189. NYS Ombudservice – Family Service League

790 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 427-3700 (main office); 470-6755

Website: fsl-li.org

Certified volunteers provide advocacy services for senior citizens living in long-term care facilities in Suffolk County.

190. Suffolk County Bar Association

560 Wheeler Road

Hauppauge, NY 11788-4357

P: 234-5511

Website: www/scba/org

Pro bono services to individuals, including people with disabilities. Foreclosure, family court, veterans' issues, and bankruptcy.

191. Touro Legal Clinics

225 Eastview Drive

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 761-7080

Website:tourolaw.edu

Legal services to individuals and organizations. Bankruptcy, disaster relief, elder law, family law, immigration law, veterans' rights, and not-for-profit law. Must call for appointment.

MENTAL, SOCIAL, EMOTIONAL HEALTH

192. Adelante of Suffolk County, Inc.

83 Carleton Avenue

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 234-1049

Cultural and Civic Center

10 Third Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717-4640

P: 434-3481

Website: http://adelantesc.us/

Offers a wide variety of services for a diverse and multicultural community. Services for youth and families, people with mental disabilities, and the elderly; housing services; and Medicaid service coordination.

193. APS (Adult Protective Services)

3085 Veterans Memorial Highways

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

Main office for Suffolk County Department of Family and Children Services

P: 854-3195; 854-396; 854-3197

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Services for individuals over 18 with mental or physical impairments at risk for abuse.

194. Association for Mental Health & Wellness – Synergy Center

1380 Roanoke Avenue

Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 369-0022

Website: www.mhaw.org/programs/recovery-and-wellness/

Provides PROS (Personalized Recovery Orient Services) program, case management, vocational assistance, and a drop-in center for individuals with mental illness.

195. CPEP Program at Stony Brook (Comprehensive Psychiatric Emergency)

University Medical Center

101 Nicolls Road

Stony Brook, NY 11794-8101

P: 444-6050

Website: http://medicine.stonybrookmedicine.edu/psychiatry/pc/cpep

Provides emergency psychiatric services. After evaluation, individuals are referred to community mental health services or are admitted into hospital.

196. Copiague Youth Council, Inc

650 Great Neck Road

Copiague, NY 11726

P: 841-1775

Website: http://211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/service/id/596276

Afterschool programming includes homework help, recreational activities, workshops, and computer access. Ages 7-19.

197. CPS (Child Protective Services)

3085 Veterans Memorial Highway

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 1-800-342-3720

Website:www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Hotline to report suspected child abuse or neglect. Also provides protective and rehabilitative services to children and families.

198. Crisis Residence

998 Crooked Hill Road

West Brentwood, NY 11717-1087

P: 761-2929 (main office); 952-3333 (hotline)

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc

Mobile crisis and intervention hotline that provides psychiatric evaluations; individuals also given referrals for check-ups and follow-ups with psychiatrists and clinics.

199. Department of Social Services – Emergency Services

3085 Veterans Memorial Highway

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

Ph: 854-9100

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides emergency services after 4:30 p.m., and on weekends and holidays. Services include emergency shelter, housing, food, and heat.

200. Maryhaven Center of Hope - Port Jefferson, Adult Residencies

51 Terryville Road

Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776

P: 474-4100

Website: http://maryhaven.chsli.org/

Residential services for adults with developmental disabilities. Recreational and physical therapy, direct care, psychological and medical services, and transportation.

201. Response of Suffolk County Inc.

PO Box 300

Stony Brook, NY 11790

P: 751-7500 (hotline); 751-7620 (executive director's main number)

Website: www.responsehotline.org

Provides crisis counseling, suicide intervention, community referrals.

202. Sagamore Mobile Crisis Team (Youth)

197 Half Hollow Road

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 370-1700

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc

Mobile team provides rapid response to youth and families experiencing crisis at home, in school, or elsewhere. Services include assessment, intervention, follow-up intervention, and referral to services. Address provided is main site. Call for more information.

203. Talbot House, 24-hr. Substance Abuse Crisis (Catholic Charities)

30-C Carlough Road

Bohemia, NY 11716

P: 589-4144

Website: www.catholiccharities.cc/our-services/chemical-dependence

Inpatient chemical dependency services for adults. Provides food, counseling, transportation, support groups, and referrals to community services. Operates 24/7.

204. United North Amityville Youth Organization

48A Cedar Road

North Amityville, NY 11701

P: 789-5613

Website: www.unayoforkids.org

Provides educational, cultural, and recreational programs for youth ages 5-21 years. Offers leadership opportunities, intramural sports, and cultural studies programs. Call for more information about specific program and activities.

INFORMATION/REFERRAL (NON-EMERGENCY)

205. Association for Mental Health and Wellness: 226-3900

Helpline open during business hours; involves brief assessment and resource referral for individuals with mental illness

206. L.I. Against Domestic Violence

320 Carleton Avenue, Suite 8000

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 666-7181

Website: www.liadv.org

Hotline, emergency shelter, counseling and support groups, legal advocacy, vocational services, and prevention education.

207. Mental Health Association of Nassau County

16 Main Street

Hempstead, NY 11550

P: 516-489-2322 (main office); 516-504-4357 (helpline)

Website:www.mhanc.org

Provides wide variety of services for individuals with mental illness in Nassau County. Includes financial management assistance, health care coordination, veterans' support group, referrals, and Personalized Recovery Oriented Services (PROS) to promote independence and community integration.

208. Nassau County Department of Mental Health

60 Charles Lindbergh Blvd., Suite 200

Uniondale, NY 11553-3687

P:516-227-7057

Website: www.nassaucountyny.gov/1711/Mental-Health

Provides services to residents of Nassau County for mental health, developmental disabilities, and chemical dependency. Emergency and non-emergency services included. Call for more information on services and eligibility.

209. NYS Office of Mental Health (OMH)

44 Holland Avenue

Albany, NY 12229

P: 1-800-597-8481

Website: www.omh.ny.gov

Oversees mental health services through NYS. Call for questions about services, service locations, or to file a complaint.

210. Social Security Information Line

P: 1-800-772-1213

Website: www.ssa.gov

Provides address for local Social Security office, and allows individuals to request cards, claim statuses, tax summaries, and benefit verification letters.

211. Suffolk County Department of Social Services: 854-9100

Emergency services after 4:30 p.m., and on weekends and holidays

212. Suffolk County Division of Community Mental Hygiene Services

North County Complex

Building C928

725 Veterans Memorial Highway

Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 853-8500

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides mental health services to Suffolk County residents. Includes mental health clinics, chemical dependency services, and services for people with developmental disabilities.

213. Victims Information Bureau of Suffolk, Inc. (VIBS)

185 Oval Drive

Islandia, NY 11749

P: 360-3730 (main office); 360-3606 (hotline)

Website: www.vibs.org

Provides services for individuals who have experienced domestic violence and/or rape. Services include individual and group counseling for children, teens, and adults; legal advocacy. Also has HALT Program, which is a fee-for-service domestic violence offenders program.

PSYCHIATRIC HOSPITALS

214. Brookhaven Memorial Hospital – Behavioral Health

101 Hospital Road

Patchogue, NY 11772

P:654-7100

Website:www.brookhavenhospital.org

Provides range of mental health services including emergency psychiatric care, inpatient care, outpatient clinics, and support groups.

215. Brunswick Hall (Division of Brunswick Hospital)

81 Louden Avenue

Amityville, BY 11701

P: 789-7314; 789-7100

Website: 211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/service/id/589108

In-patient mental health care for adults and youth.

216. Eastern Long Island Hospital

201 Manor Place

Greenport, NY 11844

P: 477-1000 ext. 268

Website:www.elih.org

Provides acute psychiatric care for individuals with mental illness. Services available for individuals with co-occurring diagnoses.

217. Huntington Hospital

270 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P:351-2000

Website: www.northshorelij.com

Provides emergency, inpatient, and outpatient mental health services.

218. Mather Memorial Hospital

75 North County Road

Port Jefferson, NY 11777

P:473-1320 (main); 476-2830 (adult inpatient); 476-2775 (adolescent inpatient)

Website:www.matherhospital.org

Provides inpatient and outpatient mental health services for adults and children. Call for information.

219. Northport Veterans Administration Medical Center

79 Middleville Road

Northport, NY 11768

P: 261-4400

Website: http://www.northport.va.gov/

Provides emergency, inpatient, and outpatient mental health services.

220. Pilgrim Psychiatric Center

998 Crooked Hill Road

West Brentwood, NY 11717-1087

P:761-3500

Website:www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc

Provides inpatient and outpatient psychiatric services.

221. Sagamore Children's Psychiatric Clinics: Half Hollow Center

197 Half Hollow Road

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 370-1700

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/scpc

Services include inpatient and day hospitalization, day treatment, outpatient treatment, mobile crisis services, and community referrals. Call for information about referrals, admittance, and program specifics.

222. Southside Hospital

301 East Main Street Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 968-3144

Website: www.northshorelij.org

Provides emergency, inpatient, and outpatient mental health services.

223. St. Catherine of Siena Hospital

50 Route 25A

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 862-3000 (main); 870-3444 (psychiatry)

Website: www.stcatherines.chli.org

Provides inpatient psychiatric care for individuals 18+.

224. University Hospital at Stony Brook

101 Nicolls Road

Stony Brook, NY 11794

P:444-2990

Website:www.stonybrookmedicine.edu

Provides wide range of mental health and psychiatric services for adults and children, including inpatient services.

CAMERA(Case Management Evaluation, Referral and Assessment)

225. Intensive Case Management (ICM) – Adults

998 Crooked Hill Road

West Brentwood, NY 11717-1087

P: 761-4182

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc

For individuals with mental illness. Intensive case management to frequent service users with specialized needs.

226. Intensive Case Management (ICM) – Children

North County Complex, Building C928

Veterans Memorial Highway

Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 853-8513

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides evaluations and referrals to mental health services throughout Suffolk County.

227. Supportive Case Management (SCM)

North County Complex, Building C928

Veterans Memorial Highway

Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 853-2995

Website:www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides evaluations and referrals for individuals with mental illness in Suffolk County.

ACT Teams(Assertive Community Treatment)

A team of professionals assigned to treat, monitor and ensure outpatient continuity of care for a select group of consumers who have repeated hospitalizations.

228. AOT (Assisted Outpatient Treatment)

North County Complex, Building C928

Veterans Memorial Highway, Hauppauge, NY11788

P: 853-8500; 853-6205

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides services for individuals with mental illness who are deemed at risk of harm to themselves or others without treatment or medication. Services include case and medication management.

229. Family Service League ACT Team

Website: www.fsl-li.org

Provides therapeutic, rehabilitative, and supportive services to individuals with severe mental illness. Services provided within the community.

1444 Fifth Avenue Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 647-3100

75 East Main Street Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 284-2565

230. Pederson Krag ACT Team – Huntington

55 Horizon Drive

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 920-8000

Website:www.pederson-krag.org/act_dyn.html

Provides community-based services for individuals with severe mental illness, including individual therapy, medication management, case management, and chemical dependency treatment.

231. Pederson Krag ACT Team – Smithtown

11 Route 111

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 920-8300

Website: www.pederson-krag.org/act_dyn.html

Provides community-based services for individuals with severe mental illness, including individual therapy, medication management, case management, and chemical dependency treatment.

232. Pilgrim ACT Team

3 Grove Avenue

Patchogue, BY 11772

P: 475-7108; 786-0975 (after hours)

Website: www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/scpc/

Provides rehabilitation and supportive services for individuals with severe mental illness. Includes treatment for chemical dependency, education, and peer support.

233. Yaphank Clinic ACT Team – Yaphank Adult and Geriatric Center

31 Industrial Boulevard

Medford, NY 11763

P: 924-4411

Website:www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/scpc/

Provides mental health services to adult and geriatric clients, including group and individual counseling and medication management. ACT Team makes home visits to provide services.

MENTAL HEALTH CLINICS

234. Brentwood Mental Health Clinic

1841 Brentwood Road

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 853-7300

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Services: *Medication management and counseling for individuals and families.*

235. Brookhaven Hospital: Access Center

101 Hospital Road

Patchogue, NY 11772

Phone: 447-3048

Website: www.brookhavenhospital.org

Psychiatric emergency room at Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Medical Center. Provides immediate care 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Also provides community referrals.

236. Brookhaven MHC – Shirley

550 Montauk Highway

Shirley, NY 11967

P: 852-1070

Website: www.brookhavenhospital.org

Outpatient mental health services for children 6 and over and adults. Psychiatric evaluation, medication management, referrals, and psychotherapy.

237. Brookhaven MHC - Patchogue

395 East Main Street Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 854-1222

Website: www.brookhavenhospital.org/services.cfm/behavioral-health *Outpatient mental health services for children 6 and over and adults. Psychiatric evaluation, medication management, referrals, and psychotherapy.*

238. Buckman Center – Brentwood

998 Crooked Hill Road, Building 47

West Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 761-2289

Website:www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc/

Provides psychiatric treatment services for individuals 18+, including counseling, medication services, and crisis intervention. Spanish services offered.

239. Catholic Charities – Bay Shore Center

9 Fourth Avenue

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 665-6707

Website: www.catholiccharities.cc

Outpatient mental health clinic that provides individual and group therapy and medication prescription and management. Referrals also given.

240. Family Recovery Center – Family Service League

Website: www.fsl-li.org

Provides outpatient substance abuse treatment for individuals and families. Services include assessment, detoxification screening, treatment planning, individual, family, and group counseling, and referrals.

1444 Fifth Avenue Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 647-3100

1490 William Floyd Parkway East Yaphank, NY 11967 **P**: 924-3741

208 Roanoke Avenue Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 369-0104

464-10 William Floyd Parkway Shirley, NY 11967

P: 427-3700

40 Main Street

Westhampton Beach, NY 11978

P: 427-3700

241. Family Wellness Center (Family Residences and Essential Enterprises, Inc.)

120 Plant Avenue

Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 851-3810

Website: www.familyres.org/services-and-programs/health-and-wellness/

Provides an array of services, including primary medical care, dental care, and clinical and rehabilitation services. Mental health services also available, and include psychiatric care, therapy, and evaluations.

242. Jail Mental Health Unit - Suffolk County Correctional Facility

100 Center Drive

Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 852-1850; 852-4820 (emergency or after-hours)

Website: www.sufolkcountyny.gov/health

Provides mental health services to individuals 16+ who are incarcerated, including evaluation, individual and group therapy, case management, and referrals.

243. Madonna Heights Family Services Clinic

151 Burrs Lane

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 253-3480

Website: www.sco.org

Outpatient mental health clinic for families. Provides individual, family, couples, and play therapy to residents of Nassau and Suffolk Counties.

244. Opti-Care Mental Health Centers

Riverhead

883 E Main Street

Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 284-5500

Website: www.ddiny.org

Services for people with mental illness, developmental and physical disabilities, and autism. Integrated medical, dental, and psychiatric care. Call for locations.

245. Pederson Krag Mental Health Clinic – Smithtown

11 Route 111

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 920-8300

Website:www.pederson-krag.org

Mental health services for adults youth, and children. Services include psychotherapy, crisis intervention, parent education, group therapy, and consultation. Call for more

246. Western Suffolk Center – Pilgrim Psychiatric Center

998 Crooked Hill Road, Building 56

West Brentwood, NY 11717

P:761-2082

Website:www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc/

Provides mental health services to adults, including medication, therapy, crisis intervention, and rehabilitation.

SUBSTANCE ABUSE PROGRAMS

Inpatient Medical Detoxification / Rehabilitation

247. C.K. Post Addictions Ctr.- Brentwood

Pilgrim Psychiatric Center Campus 998 Crooked Hill Road, Building 1

West Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 434-7200

Website: www.oasas.ny.gov/atc/post/services.cfm

Inpatient rehabilitation and community residential program for adults with substance use disorders. Includes medical care, individual and group therapy, and education.

Specialized programs available, including a women's program; criminal justice services; methadone maintenance; and vocational assistance.

248. Eastern Long Island Hospital – Greenport

201 Manor Place

Greenport, NY 11844

P: 477-1000 ext. 268

Website: www.elih.org

Provides acute psychiatric care for individuals with mental illness. Services available for individuals with co-occurring diagnoses of mental illness and substance abuse disorders.

249. Eastern Long Island Hospital – Quannacut

814 Harrison Avenue

Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 369-8966

Website:www.elih.org

Inpatient and outpatient services for individuals with substance abuse disorders and those with co-occurring mental illnesses. Detoxification unit and rehabilitation unit available. Services include group and individual therapy, treatment and discharge planning, self-help meetings, and education.

250. Madonna Heights – Morning Star I

151 Burrs Lane

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 643-0849

Website: www.sco.org

Residential services for single women 18+ who have been discharged from substance use treatment programs.

251. Madonna Heights – Morning Star II

151 Burrs Lane

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 643-6663

Website: www.sco.org

Residential services for women with children who have been discharged from substance use treatment programs. Parenting services available.

252. Mather Memorial Hospital

100 Highlands Boulevard, Suite 101

Port Jefferson, NY 11777

P: 331-8200

Website: www.matherhospital.org

Inpatient and outpatient substance abuse services. Includes assessment, individual and group counseling, education, evaluation, and community referrals.

253. Outreach Project – Brentwood (Adolescent Facility)

400 Crooked Hill Road, 2nd Building

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 951-2613

Website: www.opiny.org

Provides afterschool substance use treatment for adolescents 12-17. Services include counseling and supportive care.

254. Phoenix House – Hauppauge

998 Crooked Hill Road, Building 5

Hauppauge, NY 11787

P: 306-5700

Website: www.phoenixhouse.org

Referral-only treatment program for adults 21+ with chemical dependencies. Program is specifically geared towards individuals mandated by the legal system to participate in treatment. Includes six months of residential treatment and six months of intensive outpatient treatment.

255. South Oaks Hospital – Amityville

400 Sunrise Highway Amityville, NY 11701

P: 608-5610 (inpatient); 608-5028 (outpatient)

Website: www.south-oaks.org

Offers a range of services to adults with substance use disorders, including detoxification, inpatient, and outpatient treatment. Services also available for individuals with co-occurring mental illness.

256. Southside Hospital – Bay Shore

301 East Main Street

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P:968-3144

Website:www.northshorelij.com

Detoxification unit for adults with chemical dependency. Offers services to individuals with co-occurring mental illness.

257. St. Charles Hospital – Port Jefferson

200 Belle Terre Road

Port Jefferson, NY 11777

P: 474-6233

Website: stcharleshospital.chsli.org

Offers inpatient program for adults with substance use disorders. Services include group and individual therapy, medical assessment, education, specialized programs, support groups, and aftercare.

258. VA Medical Center – Northport

79 Middleville Road, Building 63

Northport, NY 11768

P: 261-4400 ext. 2416

Website: www.northport.va.gov

Provides substance abuse treatment for veterans, including 24-hour emergency room care. Appointments and walk-ins welcome.

Methodone Services (Opiates only)

259. East End Clinic – Riverhead

300 Centre Drive Riverhead, NY 11901 P: 852-2680

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Intake clinic that offers 6 month methadone program for individuals with opiate/opioid addictions. Includes evaluation and treatment, as well as therapy and vocational services.

260. Hauppauge Clinic – Hauppauge

200 Wireless Boulevard Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 853-7373

Website:www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Intake clinic that offers 6 month methadone program for individuals with opiate/opioid addictions. Includes evaluation and treatment, as well as therapy and vocational services.

Drug And Alcohol Outpatient

261. Alternatives

Website: www.alternatives-counseling.org

Provides outpatient treatment for individuals and families with chemical dependencies. Includes referrals, counseling, and education.

Riverhead 518 East Main Street Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 369-1280

Southampton 291 Hampton Road Southampton, NY 11968

P: 283-4440

262. Beacon Family Wellness Center – Town of Babylon Drug and Alcohol Counseling

281 Phelps Lane, Room #13

North Babylon, NY 11703

P: 422-7676

Website: townofbabylon.com

Provides substance abuse treatment to town residents. Includes referral, education, and individual and group therapy.

263. Catholic Charities Outpatient Clinics

155 Indian Head Road Commack, NY 11725

P: 543-6200

Website: www.catholiccharities.cc

Provides outpatient services to adults with chemical dependencies. Services include individual and group counseling, education, psychiatric services, and referrals. Spanish services available.

264. Daytop Village Outreach Center – Huntington Station

2075 New York Avenue

Huntington Station, NY 11746

P: 351-7112 (main office); 800-232-9867 (hotline)

Provides outpatient services for adults and adolescents with chemical dependencies. Also provides residential services to adults. Specialized services for veterans and women. Call for specific program information.

265. Economic Opportunity Council of Suffolk – Health Homes

320 Carleton Avenue, Suite 7800

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 968-8000

Website: www.eoc-suffolk.org

Chronic health care coordination program for adults with two or more chronic illnesses, including substance abuse disorders. Contact for eligibility requirements.

266. Family Counseling Service – Shirley

464-10 William Floyd Parkway

Shirley, NY 11967

P: 399-9217

Website: www.fsl-li.org

Provides substance use counseling and treatment for adolescents, adults, and families.

267. Family Recovery Center – Bay Shore

1444 Fifth Avenue

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 666-6330

Website: www.fsl-li.org

Provides outpatient substance abuse treatment for individuals and families. Services include assessment, detoxification screening, treatment planning, individual, family, and group counseling, and referrals.

268. Horizons Counseling Center – Smithtown

161 East Main Street

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 360-7578

Website: www.smithtownny.gov

Offers therapy, education, and specialized services to youth, adults, and families with chemical dependencies.

269. Huntington Drug and Alcohol – Huntington

Village Green Center, 3rd Floor

423 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 271-3591

Website: www.huntingtonny.gov; hybydri.org

Outpatient substance abuse treatment for youth ages 12-18, adults, and families.

270. Mather Memorial Hospital

100 Highlands Boulevard, Suite 101

Port Jefferson, NY 11777

P: 331-8200

Website: www.matherhospital.org

Inpatient and outpatient substance abuse services. Includes assessment, individual and group counseling, education, evaluation, and community referrals.

271. Outreach Project – Bellport

11 Farber Drive, Units C and D

Bellport, NY 11713

P: 286-0700

Provides outpatient substance use treatment for adults 18+. including group and individual therapy. Specialized DUI/DWI track available. Spanish services available. Other programs include adolescent program for youth 12-17 and intensive day rehabilitation for women and women with children.

272. Outreach Project – Brentwood (Adult Outpatient Program)

452 Suffolk Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

Phone: 436-6065

Website: www.opiny.org

Provides outpatient treatment to adults 18+ with substance use disorders. Services include group and individual therapy. Specialized DUI/DWI track available. Spanish services available.

273. Outreach Project – Brentwood (Women's Enhanced Outpatient Program)

452 Suffolk Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 436-6065

Website: www.opiny.org

Provides intensive outpatient treatment for women. Includes group and individual therapy, as well as medically-supervised services.

274. Pederson-Krag Center – Huntington

55 Horizon Drive

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 920-8002 (general information); 449-3692 (admissions)

Website: www.pederson-krag.org

Offers outpatient chemical dependency services, including adolescent groups, cooccurring chemical dependence/mental illness groups, family treatment, and intensive treatment programs.

275. Pederson Krag, Wyandanch

240 Long Island Avenue Wyandanch, NY 11798

P: 920-8250

Website: www.pederson-krag.org

Offers outpatient chemical dependency services, including adolescent groups, cooccurring chemical dependence/mental illness groups, family treatment, and intensive treatment programs.

276. Steps to Life – Maryhaven

240 West Main Street Riverhead, NY 1901

P: 727-4044

Website: maryhaven.chsli.org

Provides outpatient substance use treatment to adolescents. Includes individual and group counseling, family therapy, medication management, and treatment planning.

277. YMCA Family Services – Main Office

1150 Portion Road, Suite 6

Holtsville, NY 11742

P: 580-7777

Website: ymcali.org

Provides variety of programs, including prevention services for youth and families, counseling, and treatment programs.

278. YMCA – The Place (Northport Satellite)

324 Main Street

Northport, NY 11768

P: 261-2670

Website: ymcali.org

Provides substance abuse counseling, education, and support for individuals and families. Call for more information on programs and groups.

PARTIAL HOSPITALIZATION AND DAY TREATMENT FOR ADULTS

279. Mather Hospital Partial Hospitalization Program

208 Route 112

Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776

P: 473-3877

Website: www.matherhospital.org

Intensive outpatient treatment for adults with mental illness. Provides 24/7 crisis coverage, psychiatric evaluation, individual and group therapy, case management, and stress management.

280. Pederson-Krag Partial Hospitalization

55 Horizon Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 920-8004

Website: http://pederson-krag.org/php_dyn.html

Assessment, treatment planning, referrals, psycho-education, case management, clinical support services, substance abuse counseling, and discharge planning.

281. Phoenix House MICA Partial Hospitalization

908 Crooked Hill Road, Building 5

Brentwood, NY 11717.

P: 1-844-409-3370

Website: www.pheonixhouse.org

Day treatment programs for clients recovering from an addiction. Provides individual and group counseling, psychiatric evaluation, and a comprehensive treatment plan.

282. South Oaks Partial Hospitalization

400 Sunrise Highway

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 264-4000 ext. 3121

Website: http://www.south-oaks.org/adult_partial.php

Inpatient and partial hospitalization for adults with mental illness. Individuals receive a comprehensive assessment, treatment plan, and rehabilitation goals.

Day Treatment Programs

Programs provide ongoing support, therapy and socialization for those individuals requiring long term rehabilitative services.

283. Anita Smith Day Treatment - F.R.E.E.

28 Research Way

East Setauket, NY 11733

P: 689-2525

Day treatment program that serves adults with mental illness.

284. Charles Buckman Center

998 Crooked Hill Road, Building 47

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 761-2289

Website: https://www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc/

Psychiatric treatment including medication, psychotherapy, crisis intervention, rehabilitation, social support, self-help and empowerment services.

285. La Casita Hispanica-Pilgrim Psychiatric Center

998 Crooked Hill Road, Building 47

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 761-3828

Website: https://www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc/

Crisis intervention for adults with serious mental illness and adults with substance abuse disorders. Psychiatric emergency walk-in services.

286. Phoenix House Continuing Day Treatment

908 Crooked Hill Road Building 5

Brentwood NY 11717

P: 306-5870

Website: https://www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc/

Substance abuse treatment and support services for adults and adolescents.

287. Stepping Stones- East

225 West Montauk Highway

Hampton Bays, 11946

P: 728-2058

Website: http://www.fsl-li.org/

Provides emergency crisis intervention, outpatient and day treatment services, and partial hospitalization for adults with serious mental illness, substance abuse disorders, and posttraumatic disorder.

288. Stepping Stones – Huntington

790 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P:427-4001

Website: http://www.fsl-li.org/

Outpatient mental health services, Personalized Recovery Oriented Services (PROS) Program, individual and family therapy, addiction, phobia and trauma-related disorders counseling, and co-existing disorders.

289. Stony Brook University – Day Hospital Unit

101 Nicolls Road

Stony Brook, NY 11794

P: 444-1013

Website: http://www.stonybrookmedicine.edu

Encourage patients to reach their treatment goals as well as group therapy, skills development groups, daily living groups and activities therapy groups.

290. Western Suffolk Center

998 Crooked Hill Road

West Brentwood, NY 11717

P:761–2082

Website: https://www.omh.ny.gov/omhweb/facilities/pgpc/

Provides psychiatric services which include medication, psychotherapy, crisis intervention, rehabilitation, social support, self help and empowerment services.

Intensive Psychiatric Rehabilitative Treatment (IPRT)

IPRTs offer a range of services centered on an individual's recovery as well as vocational training. It offers individualized programming to assist the recovering person in attaining goals pertinent to change of life style/environment. IPRT can be used in conjunction with other treatment modalities.

291. Association for Mental Health and Wellness

939 Johnson Ave. Ronkonkoma, NY, 11779

P:471-7242

Website: http://www.mentalhealthandwellness.org

Wide range of services for individuals with mental illness. Recovery-oriented services to help individuals attain vocational, educational, health, and social goals. Call for more information.

292. Maryhaven Center of Hope – Port Jefferson

51 Terryville Road

Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776

P:474-4100

Website: http://maryhaven.chsli.org/

Wide array of services for adults and adolescents with mental and physical disabilities.

Call for specific program information.

293. Maryhaven Center of Hope – *Yaphank*

445 Country Rd. 101 Unit A

Yaphank, NY 11980

P: 924-5900

Website: http://maryhaven.chsli.org/

Vocational assistance and training services for adults with disabilities.

294. **Pederson Krag**

55 Horizon Drive

Huntington, NY 11743

P:920-8000

Website: www.pederson-krag.org

Chemical dependency outpatient programs, therapeutic counseling of adults and adolescents.

295. Pederson Krag Center North

11 Route 111 Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 920-8300

Website: www.pederson-krag.org

Wide array of therapeutic and psychiatric services for children and adults. Family treatment, crisis intervention, chemical dependency outpatient program.

SOCIAL SERVICES

Ancillary Services

296. Suffolk County Dept of Social Services (DSS) Hotline: 854-9100

297. **DSS Monday – Friday 8:30am—4:30pm:** 854-9930

DSS Service Centers

298. Adult Protective Services: 854-3195; 854-3196; 854-3197

299. Department of Social Services

Website: www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides everyday and emergency services, including family and children services, foster care, Medicaid and SNAP services, temporary assistance and emergency shelter services

Coram Center 80 Middle Country Road Coram, NY 11727 **P:** 854-2300

Smithtown Center 200 Wireless Boulevard Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 853-8714

South West Center 2 South 2nd Street Deer Park, NY 11729

P: 854-6600

MacArthur Center 3455 Veterans Memorial Highway Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 854-3380 (Family and Children Service); 888-208-4485 (Child Support Enforcement) *Only Family and Children Services and Child Support Enforcement.*

Riverhead Center 893 E. Main Street Riverhead, NY 11901-2542

P: 852-3500

300. Economic Opportunity Council of Suffolk, Inc.: Amityville/Copiague/S Farmingdale Family Development Center (ACE) Family Development Center

48-1 Cedar Road

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 842-6100

Website: eoc-suffolk.org

Provides services to help families develop skills to maintain self-sufficiency through vocational, financial, and relational assistance.

301. **Hope for Youth**

201 Dixon Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P:691-5100

Website:www.hfyny.org

Provides residential housing, foster care services, case management, and services for atrisk youth

302. Long Island Head Start

Main Office

98 Austin Street

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 758-5200

Website: www.liheadstart.org/

Childcare and early childhood education. Special education and screening services, parent training, health and mental health services. Call for locations across Suffolk County and more information.

303. Social Security Administration Information Line: 1-800-722-1213

AGING

Social Security

304. **Medicare:** 1-800-607-9663

305. Social Security Administration Information Line: 1-800-722-1213

Nursing Homes and Rehabilitation Homes for the Aging

306. Affinity Skilled Living And Rehabilitation Center

305Locust Avenue Oakdale, NY 11769

P: 218-5900

Website: http://affinityskilled.com/

Residential facility for older adults. Services include rehabilitation, medical and complex medical care, and nutrition planning.

307. Avalon Gardens Rehabilitation & Health Care Center, Inc

7 Route 25A

Smithtown, NY 11787

P:724-2200

Services include nursing facility, adult day care, and home health care.

308. Bellhaven Center For Geriatric And Rehabilitative Care

110 Beaver Dam Road

Brookhaven, NY 11719

P: 286-8100

Provides short- and long-term care for older adults. Services include medical care and specialized care.

309. Broadlawn Manor Nursing and Rehabilitation Center

399 County Line Road

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 264-0222

Website: www.broadlawn.org

Provides a continuum of geriatric services including long-term car, sub-acute care, assisted living, social and medical model day care, and care management.

310. Brunswick Hospital Center, Inc.

81 Louden Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 789-7421

Website: http://www.newbrunswickhall.org/

Provides behavioral health care for older adults with mental illness. Services include medical care, recreational activities, and treatment interventions.

311. Carillon Nursing And Rehabilitation Center

830 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P:271-5800

Website: http://www.carillonnursing.com/

Skilled nursing facility providing specialized care, medical care, hospice services, rehabilitation therapies, long term care, and mental health services.

312. Cedar Lodge Nursing Home

6 Frowein Road

Center Moriches, NY 11934

P: 503-6831

Website: http://www.suffolkassistedliving.com/cedar_lodge.php

Skilled nursing facility that provides short- and long term care and medical care to older adults.

313. Central Suffolk Hospital Skilled Nursing Facility

1300 Roanoke Avenue

Riverhead, NY 11901

P:548-6078

Provides short- and long-term medical, physical, and rehabilitative care to older adults.

314. Lakeview Rehabilitation and Care Center

63 Oakcrest Avenue

Middle Island, NY 11953P:924-8830

Website: http://www.lakeviewrehabilitation.com/

Skilled nursing facility that offers rehabilitation, short term, and long term care.

315. Daleview Care Center

574 Fulton Street (Route 109)

Farmingdale, NY 11735

P: 694-9800

Website: www.daleviewcarecenter.com

Skilled nursing facility that offers long term care, specialized services, and rehabilitation to older adults.

316. **Dominican Village**

565 Albany Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 842-6091

Website: http://www.dominicanvillage.org/

Assisted living community. Offers housing, meals, transportation, recreation, and case management services.

317. East Neck Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

134 Great East Neck Road

West Babylon, NY 11704

P: 422-4800

Website: www.eastneck.com

Skilled nursing facility with long- and short-term care services, specialized services, and therapies.

318. Good Samaritan Nursing Home

101 Elm Street

Sayville, NY 11782

P: 244-2400

Website: goodsamaritan.chsli.org

Skilled nursing facility providing long term care and rehabilitation services.

319. Gurwin Jewish Nursing & Rehabilitation Center

68 Hauppauge Road

Commack, NY 11725

P: 715-2000

Website: www.gurwin.org

Offers a wide range of services for older adults, including short- and long-term care, rehabilitation, hospice care, home care, residential programs, and day programs. Call for information about specific services.

320. Hilaire Rehabilitation and Nursing Facility

9 Hilaire Drive

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 427-0254

Website: www.hilairerehabandnursing.com

Provides skilled nursing and long term care, hospice care, and other services. Call for more information.

321. Huntington Hills Center For Health And Rehabilitation

400 South Service Road

Melville, NY 11747

P:439-3000

Website: www.huntingtonhillscenter.com

Offers rehabilitation, skill nursing, and sub-acute care.

322. Island Nursing And Rehabilitation Center

5537 Expressway Drive North

Holtsville, NY 11742

P:758-3336

Website: islandnursing.org

Skilled nursing and rehabilitation services offered. Short and long term care.

323. Long Island State Veterans Home

100 Patriots Road

Stony Brook, NY 11790

P: 444-8606

Website: www.listateveteranshome.org

Provides rehabilitation, long term care, and adult day health care program for veterans.

324. Momentum at South Bay for Rehabilitation and

Nursing

340 East Montauk Highway

East Islip, NY 11730

P: 581-6400

Website: 211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/agency/id/155635

Skilled nursing facility that offers mental health, nursing, housekeeping, and medical services, as well as physical therapy.

325. Maria Regina Residence, Inc.

1725 Brentwood Road, Building #1

Brentwood, NY 11717

P:299-3000

Website: mariareginaresidence.org

Facility providing rehabilitation, short and long term care, and adult day health services.

326. Oak Hollow Nursing Center

49 Oakcrest Avenue

Middle Island, NY 11953

P: 924-8820

Website: www.oakcares.com

Skilled nursing facility that provides long and short term care, rehabilitation and specialized services. Call for specific information.

327. Our Lady Of Consolation Nursing and Rehabilitative Care Center

111 Beach Drive

West Islip, NY 11795

P: 587-1600

Website: olc.chsli.org

Provides short and long term care and rehabilitative services.

328. Petite Fleur Nursing Home

300 Broadway Avenue

Sayville, NY 11782

P: 567-9300

Website: www.petitefleurnursinghome.com

Skilled nursing facility that provides long and short term care, rehabilitation and specialized services. Call for specific information.

329. Ross Health Care Center

839 Suffolk Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 273-4700

Website: rosshealthcare.com

Skilled nursing facility that provides long and short term care, rehabilitation and specialized services. Call for specific information.

330. San Simeon By The Sound Center For Nursing & Rehabilitation

61700 Route 48

Greenport, NY 11944

P: 477-2110

Website: www.sansimeonbythesound.org

Provides short and long term care, rehabilitation, specialized services, counseling, and case management.

331. St. Catherine Of Siena Nursing Home

52 Route 25A

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 862-3900

Website: www.stcatherinemedicalcenter.org/sienanursinghome.htm

Skilled nursing facility that provides long and short term care, rehabilitation and specialized services. Call for specific information.

332. St. Johnland Nursing Center, Inc.

395 Sunken Meadow Road

Kings Park, NY 11754

P: 269-5800

Website: www.stjohnland.org

Skilled nursing facility providing short and long term care, medical care, day services, and home care.

333. Sunrise Manor Center For Nursing And Rehabilitation

1325 Brentwood Road

Bay Shore, NY 11706-5799

P: 665-4960

Website: www.sunrisemanorcenter.com

Skilled nursing facility with short and long term care, rehabilitation, and specialized services. Call for more information.

SENIOR CITIZENS' GUIDE

334. Adelante of Suffolk County, Inc.

83 Carleton Avenue

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 234-1049

Cultural and Civic Center

10 Third Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717-4640

P: 434-3481

Website: http://adelantesc.us/

Offers a wide variety of services for a diverse and multicultural community. Provides nutrition program for senior citizens for \$2.00 per meal, five days a week. Also offers advocacy opportunities, recreation, transportation for medical appointments and shopping for essentials.

335. American Assoc. of Retired Persons (AARP): 866-337-7442

336. Brentwood Nutrition Program

16 Second Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 224-5340

Website: townofislip-ny.gov

Provides meals to town residents 60 years and older. Reservations required.

337. Central Islip Nutrition Program

555 Clayton Street

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 224-5340

Website: www.townofislip-ny.gov

Provides meals to town residents 60 years and older. Reservations required.

338. Food and Nutrition Program (FAN)

1492 Montauk Highway

Bellport, NY 11713

P: 286-9236

Website: n/a

Provides health food to older adults, pregnant women, infants, and children up to 6 years. Mothers with child up to 1 year also eligible. Recipients of WIC not eligible.

339. Family Service League

790 Park Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 427-3700

Website: www.fsl-li.org

Provides wide range of programs for senior citizens, including caregiver support, a homesharing program, and advocacy.

340. Jewish Association for Service to the Aged (JASA)

74 Hauppauge Road

Commack, NY 11725

P: 724-6300

Website: jasa.org; suffolkyjcc.org

Provides a wide range of services for senior citizens in conjunction with the Suffolk Y JCC. Includes caregiver program, home-delivered meals, adult day care, and recreational activities.

341. NY Statewide Senior Action Council

P: 800-333-4374 (helpline)

Website: www.nysenior.org

Call helpline for information on hospital patients' rights.

212-316-9393.

342. Retired & Senior Volunteer Program of Suffolk (RSVP)

Website: www.rsvpsuffolk.org

Provides volunteer opportunities for senior citizens throughout Suffolk County.

811 West Jericho Turnpike, Suite 103W

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 979-9490

P.O. Box 1829, Bluff Road

Amagansett, NY 11930

P: 267-8371

343. Senior Citizens Division of Legal Aid Society of Suffolk County

5 Shore Lane, First Floor

Bay Shore 11706

P: 854-0401

Legal services for adults 60 years and older. No walk-ins.

344. Suffolk County Office for the Aging

H. Lee Dennison Building

100 Veterans Memorial Highway

Hauppauge, NY 11788-0099

P: 853-8200

Website: suffolkcountyny.gov

Provides variety of services to senior residents of Suffolk County. Includes senior advocate program, nutrition programs, in-home care, and caregiver services. Call for information on specific services and eligibility.

345. Wyandanch Senior Nutrition Center

28 Wyandanch Avenue

Wyandanch, NY 11798

P: 491-4889

Website: www.townofbabylon.com/

Offers nutritional, recreational, cultural and health programs for seniors residents of the Town of Babylon. Also offers counseling and transportation.

Clubs & Recreation

346. Brookhaven Township Senior Citizen Division

1 Independence Hill

Farmingville, NY 11738

P: 451-9191 (helpline); 451-6600 **Website:** www.brookhave.org

Provides variety of services for senior residents of Brookhaven, including volunteer opportunities, helpline, household maintenance, nutrition program, and recreational activities.

347. Stony Brook University Hospital Volunteers

101 Nicolls Road

Stony Brook, NY

P: 444-2610

Website: stonybrookmedicine.edu

Provides the opportunity for youth and adults to volunteer at Stony Brook University Hospital. Minimum of three hours a week for eight months or 100 hours total.

348. Suffolk County Senior Citizens Chorus (The Silver Chords)

Smithtown Senior Center

420 Middle County Road

Smithtown, NY 11787

Write for inquiry: P.O. Box 189, Nesconset, NY 11767

Choral group for senior citizens and other adults in Suffolk County. Write for inquiries.

349. Suffolk Community College: Senior Citizens

533 College Road

Selden, NY 11784

P: 451-4000

Website: www.sunysuffolk.edu

Adult residents of Suffolk County who are 60 years and older can audit courses.. Call for program details and fees.

350. SUNY Stony Brook Senior Auditing Programs

100 Nicolls Road

Stony Brook, NY 11790

P: 632-6554

Website: www.stonybrook.edy/epd/lifelong/auditing.html

Adults 60 years and older ay eligible to audit courses at SUNY Stony Brook during the fall and spring semesters, at the discretion of instructor. \$50 registration fee per course.

351. Taproot Writing Workshops, Inc.

P.O. Box 793

East Hampton, NY 11937

P: 907-8631

Website: 211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/program/id/309258

Provides writing workshops to older adults in various locations throughout Long Island.

Publishes semi-annual journal. Call for locations.

For a director of LOCAL NEWS SOURCES and community events, visithttp://tbrnewsmedia.com/ or http://www.longislandnewspaper.com/

Senior Care Assisted Living Communities

352. The Arbors Assisted Living Communities

P: 481-7756 (main)

Website: thearborsassistedliving.com

Assisted living community for older adults. Provides recreational activities and assistance with activities of daily living. Alzheimer's and Dementia program available. Locations:

Bohemia 1065 Smithtown Avenue Bohemia, NY 11716 **P:** 567-3113

Hauppauge 1740 Expressway Drive South Hauppauge, NY 11788 **P:**582-3334

Islandia West 1515 Veterans Memorial Highway Islandia, NY 11749 **P:**582-3600

Westbury 45 Jericho Turnpike Jericho, NY 11743 **P:** 516-333-6400

353. Sunrise Assisted Living Facility

30 Hauppauge Road, Route 111

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 724-2299; 866-421-2920 (general inquiries).

Website: www.sunriseseniorliving.com

Provides a residential facility for senior citizens. Call 866-421-2920 for general inquiries, pricing information, and wide range of other services and Sunrise facilities for senior citizens.

EMPLOYMENT/FINANCIAL

354. Adult Career & Continuing Education Services (ACCES-VR)

250 Veterans Highway

NYS Office Building – Room 3A-12

P: 952-6357

Website: www.access.nysed.gov/vr

Provides wide range of vocational services for youth and adults ages 14 and older.

355. Eastern Suffolk BOCES

201 Sunrise Highway

Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 687-3056

Website: www.esboces.org

Range of educational and career preparation programs for youth and adults.

356. Journey House – Family Service League

60 Plant Avenue

Hauppauge, NY, 11788

P: 582-8492

Website: www.fsl-li.org

A PROS (Personalized Recovery Oriented Services) program that provides vocational services for adults with serious mental illness. Other services include counseling and psychoeducation, substance abuse treatment, and career development support. Services provided in group and individual settings.

357. The Learning Connection for Adult Education, Inc.

1725 Brentwood Road

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 951-4783

Website: http://brentwoodcsj.org

Provides education for adult women 21+ who are undereducated, who have not graduated high school, or who speak a language other than English.

358. Lighthouse Resource Center, Inc.

16 Oak Lawn Drive Commack, NY 11725

P: 631-761-6100; 347-581-7800 **Website:** http://lhrctraining.org

Employment training services for careers in the medical field.

359. North Amityville Community Economic Council, Inc. (NACEC)

1 Commerce Boulevard Amityville, NY 11701

P: 842-5376

Website: https://211longisland.communityos.org/zf/profile/agency/id/156307 *Services for adult job-seekers, including training, education, and community improvement programs.*

360. Skills Unlimited, Inc.

405 Locust Avenue Oakdale, NY 11769

P: 567-3320

Website: www.skillsunlimited.org

Provides a wide range of vocational services for adults with disabilities. Call for information on specific programs.

361. Transitional Services (TSLI) and Haven House/Bridges, Inc. (HHB)

840 Suffolk Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 231-3619

Website: http://tsli-hhb-org/

Offers housing and support services to adults with mental illnesses. TSLI includes vocational and community residence programs. HHB includes emergency housing and assistance for homeless families and individuals affected by HIV/AIDS.

362. One-Stop Employment Center – Suffolk County Department of Labor

Website: http://www.suffolkcountyny.gov

Center provides individuals with information and assistance in seeking jobs. Also provides employers with facilities and support. Center also provides job banks, job fairs, computer workshops, and internet access. Two locations:

725 Veterans Memorial Highway Hauppauge, NY 11788

P: 853-6600

160 South Ocean Avenue Patchogue, NY 11772

P: 687-4800

363. The Opening Word – Wyandanch

1434 Straight Path Wyandanch, NY 11798

P: 643-0541

Website: http://www.openingword.org/

Provides education for adult women who are undereducated or unemployed. Services include preparation for GED exam, English language classes, computer literacy, job preparation, and family development.

364. Opportunities Industrialization Center

1 Commerce Drive Amityville, NY 11701

P: 841-0841

Website: www.oicofsuffolk.org

Provides job training programs, including computer instruction. Offers computer literacy program for youth. Both programs offer training in a variety of programs, including Keyboarding, Word, and Excel.

365. St. Martin of Tours Parish Outreach

37 Union Avenue Amityville, NY 11701

P: 264-0124

Website: www.stmartinschurch.net

Food pantry, financial assistance, vouchers for clothing, CFSPN program which provides assistance to eligible senior citizens

366. Western Suffolk BOCES

Career and Technical Center 17 Westminster Avenue Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 667-6000

Website: www.wsboces.org

Technical education and job preparation to individuals 18+.

367. WorkPlus – Family Service League

Website: www.fsl-li.org

Offers vocational services to adults, including computer assistance, vocational assessment and counseling, workshops, job training, and referrals.

Manor Field Family Center, 90 East 5th Street Huntington Station, NY 11746

P: 425-9694

1444 Fifth Avenue Bay Shore, NY 11706

COMMUNITY SUPPORT SERVICES

368. **211 Long Island**

P:1-888-774-7633 (helpline)

Website: http://www.211longisland.org/cms/

A community resource database for Nassau and Suffolk Counties. Over 10,000 health and human services listed. Helpline available 10am-5pm Monday-Saturday and 12pm-4pm Sunday. Can also dial 2-1-1.Managed by the Middle Country Public Library.

369. Economic Opportunity Council of Suffolk, Inc.

P: 289-2124

Services for low-income families. Chronic health care coordination, services for people with developmental disabilities, youth and adolescent services, violence prevention, housing and community programs, and veterans' services.

370. National Association for the advancement of Colored People (NAACP)

P: 877-NAACP-98

Website: http://nysnaacp.org

Use http://nysnaacp.org/branch-directory/ to find local Long Island branches.

Organization devoted to educating the American public about the pain of racism and hate crimes. Works for social, political, and economic equality for minority groups.

Central Long Island

P. O. Box 688

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 920-2378; 789-1406

Eastern Long Island

33 Flying Point Rd., Suite 131

Southampton, NY 11969

P: 903-9445

371. National Coalition of 100 Black Women – Long Island Chapter, Inc.

P.O. Box 341

Garden City, New York, 11530-0315

P: 516-223-0289

Website: http://www.li100bw.com/ncbw/

Provides advocacy and community initiatives to empower women of color. Initiatives include leadership development, a local politician forum, conferences, and scholarships.

372. Wyandanch Weed and Seed

1551 Straight Path

Wyandanch, NY 11798

P: 920-2932

Website: http://www.eoc-suffolk.com/wyandanch-weed-and-seed.php <u>or</u>

http://www.justice.gov/usao-edny/what-weed-seed

Community initiative seeks to reduce and prevent violence, drug use, and gang activity in Wyandanch through collaboration between law enforcement, human service agencies, and the community. Promotes revitalization and development. Sponsored by Economic Opportunity Council of Suffolk, Inc.

SELF-HELP/ SUPPORT GROUPS

12-Step Programs

373. **AL-ANON**

P.O. Box 490

Farmingville, NY 11738

P:669-2827

Website: http://al-anon-suffolk-ny.org/

Support group for individuals who use alcohol, as well as their families and friends. Provides a space for participants to share experiences, develop support, and learn how to utilize Alcoholics Anonymous principles.

374. Alcoholics Anonymous

113-8 Bay Avenue

Patchogue, New York 11772

P: 654-1150

Website: http://www.suffolkny-aa.org/

Support group for individuals experiencing alcohol addiction. Call or visit website for list of meeting times and locations

375. CHADD (Children, Adults with ADD)

P.O. Box 743

East Northport, NY 11731

Email: Suffolk-County@chadd.net

Website: http://www.chadd.net/template.cfm?affid=160&p=about

Support group for children and adults with ADD. Also provides education and resources.

No phone number available. Email inquiries

376. Co-Dependents Anonymous (CODA)

P: 516-500-2632 (Intergroup LI CoDA)

Website: http://coda.org/

Support group for individuals experiencing co-dependency, and looking to develop healthy relationships. Call or visit website for list of meeting times and locations.

377. **Debtors Anonymous**

P: 212-969-8111 (DA Meeting Hotline)

Website: http://www.danyc.info/

Support group for individuals experiencing compulsive debting. Call helpline or visit website for list of meeting times and locations on Long Island.

378. Families Anonymous

Website: http://www.familiesanonymous.org/

Support group for families and friends of individuals with chemical dependency or behavioral issues. Call for meeting times.

The Long Island Home – North Shore LIJ 400 Sunrise Highway Amityville, New York 11701 **P:** 589-3790

Mather Memorial Hospital 75 N Country Rd Port Jefferson, NY 11777

P: 495-8818

379. GAM-ANON

PO Box 307

Massapequa Park, NY 11762

P: 718-352-1671

Website: http://www.gam-anon.org/

Support group for individuals experiencing gambling addiction. Call or visit website for list of meeting times and locations.

380. Gamblers Anonymous

P: 297-6166 (Long Island hotline); 855-222-5542 (24/7 hotline)

Website: http://longisland-ga.com/

Support group for individuals experiencing gambling addiction. Visit website for meeting times and other locations.

381. HALI (Hands Across Long Island)

159 Brightside Avenue Central Islip, NY 11722

Phone: 234-1925

Website: http://www.hali88.org/

Support groups for individuals with mental illness. Also provides transportation, advocacy, recreational activities, and housing services. Contact for meetings.

382. Narcotics Anonymous

PO Box 460

Islip Terrace, NY 11752

P: 689-NANA (6262) (helpline)

Website: www.sasna.org

Support group for individuals experiencing drug dependency. Call or visit website for meeting times and locations.

383. Overeaters Anonymous

Mather Memorial Hospital

75 North Country Road

Port Jefferson, NY 11777

P: 331-2447; 505-891-2664 (national line)

Website: http://www.oa.org/

Support group for individuals experiencing compulsive eating, binge eating, or other eating disorders. Visit website to find meetings and locations.

Emergency Medicaid Prescription Voucher (when consumer is unable to pay for medications, pending Medicaid approval.)

384. **The Medicine Program** – (573) 996-7300

Assists patients who cannot afford to pay for prescription meds.

If you are seeking information or would like to register for one of the following support groups, please call the Association for Mental Health and Wellness at 226-3900

- Individuals with Mental Illness
- Mood Disorders
- Anxiety & Panic Disorders
- Relatives and Friends Group
- PTSD Veterans Support Group

For referral or further information on support groups, visit:

http://www.mhaw.org/resources/directory.htm?region=&city=&category=64.

Be sure to call to check if support group is still being held.

ANGER MANAGEMENT

Treatment – Individual / Group

385. Bio-Behavioral Institute

935 Northern Boulevard, Suite 102

Great Neck, NY 11021

P: 516-487-7116

Treatment for individuals with anxiety, depression, mood disorders. Call for more information.

386. Long Island Council on Alcoholism and Drug Dependence, Inc. (Suffolk)

Anger Management Program

2805 Veterans Memorial Highway

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 979-1700

Website: www.licadd.org

Provides anger management workshops to adolescents and adults. Call for mandatory intake and requirements.

RESOURCE LOCATIONS IN NASSAU & SUFFOLK COUNTIES

387. Parent Resource Center – Smithtown

161 E. Main St.

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 360-7595

Website: www.smithtownny.gov/youthbureau *Provides parenting groups and workshops.*

388. Sunshine Prevention Center for Youth and Families

468 Boyle Road

Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776

P: 476-3099

Website: www.sunshinepreventionctr.org

Support and education to children and families to prevent substance use and violence. Provides prevention services, counseling, anger management, and referrals.

389. Victims Information Bureau of Suffolk, Inc. (VIBS)

300 Wheeler Road, Suite 203

Hauppauge, NY 11788

P:360-2270

Website: www.vibs.org

Provides services for individuals who have experienced domestic violence and/or rape. HALT Program is a fee-for-service domestic violence offenders program.

SUFFOLK COUNTY TOWNS

Please find contact information for each of Suffolk County's 10 towns. Call or visit the town website for more information on local resources and assistance.

390. Suffolk County – Towns and Villages

http://www.suffolkcountyny.gov/Community/TownsandVillage.aspx

Find links to towns and villages throughout Suffolk County's through the above website.

391. Babylon Town Hall

200 East Sunrise Highway Lindenhurst, NY 11757

P: 957-3005

Website: http://www.townofbabylon.com/

392. Brookhaven Town Hall

1 Independence Hill Farmingville, NY 11738

P: 451-6260

Website: http://www.brookhaven.org/

393. East Hampton Town Hall

159 Pantigo Road

East Hampton, NY 11937

P: 324-4141

Website: http://ehamptonny.gov/

394. Huntington Town Hall

100 Main Street

Huntington, NY 11743

P: 351-3026

Website: http://www.huntingtonny.gov/

395. Islip Town Hall

655 Main Street

Islip, NY 11751

P: 224-5490

Website: http://www.townofislip-ny.gov/

396. Riverhead Town Hall

210 Howell Avenue

Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 727-3200

Website: http://www.townofriverheadny.gov/

397. Shelter Island Town Hall

38 North Ferry Road

Shelter Island, NY 11964

P: 749-1166

Website: http://www.shelterislandtown.us/

398. Smithtown Town Hall

99 West Main Street

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 360-7620

Website: http://www.smithtownny.gov/

399. Southampton Town Hall

116 Hampton Road

Southampton, NY 11968

P: 287-5740

Website: http://www.southamptontownny.gov/

400. Southold Town Hall

53095 Main Road Southold, NY 11971

P: 765-1800

Website: http://www.southoldtownny.gov/

ADVOCACY

Consumer-Driven

401. H.A.L.I. (Hands Across Long Island)

159 Brightside Avenue

Central Islip, NY 11722

P: 234-1925

Website: www.hali88.org

Advocacy for individuals with mental illness to obtain benefits and protect rights, including tenant rights and treatment rights.

Agencies & Citizen Groups

402. Community Advocacy, Information, and Referral (C.A.I.R.) Family Service

League

1444 Fifth Avenue

Bay Shore, NY 11706 **P:** 647-3100 ext. 452

Website: fsl-li.org

Provides individuals and families with information, referrals, counseling, and advocacy.

403. Family Development Center – Economic Opportunity Council of Suffolk, Inc.

421 First Street, Suite 1 Greenport, NY 11944

P: 477-1510

Website: www.eoc-suffolk.com

Provides help to low-income families to become self-sufficient through on-going case management, information and referral

404. Greater Long Island Psychiatric Society: 732-408-9650

Website: http://www.longislandpsych.org/

Provides referrals and advocacy for individuals with mental illness

405. Hate Crime Victim Advocacy And Outreach Program – SC Crime Victims Center

100 Comac Street

Ronkonkoma, NY 11779

P: 689-2672 (Main); 626-3156 (Hotline) Website: lauraa@parentsformeganslaw.org

Program of Parent's For Megan's Law. Offers resources, support, and advocacy for victims of hate crimes. Services also available for seniors, minors, and individuals with disabilities who have been victims of a property crime.

406. NAMI Central Suffolk

PO Box 524

Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776

P: 675-6831 (Main Office)

1-800-273-8255 (Helpline)

800-950-NAMI (Informational Hotline)

Website: http://namicentralsuffolkny.org/

Programming for individuals with mental illness and their families. Offers support and recovery groups, advocacy, and public education.

407. NAMI – New York State

Phone: 1-800-950-3228 (Helpline)

Website: www.naminys.org

Advocacy, peer and public education, and peer support for individuals with mental

illness.

408. Suffolk County Psychological Association: 423-2409

Website: www.suffolkpsych.org

Provides referrals and advocacy for individuals with mental illness.

FOR LITERATURE ON MENTAL ILLNESS

409. Long Island Advocacy Center

999 Herricks Road, Room 108 New Hyde Park, NY 11040

P: 234-0467

Website:www.theliac.org

Provides advocacy services to students individuals with disabilities. Offers assistance with legal advocacy, education advocacy, and service coordination.

410. **National Institute of Mental Health (NIMH):** 1-301-443-4513 *Provides advocacy, research, and education to the public about mental illness.*

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES

- 411. **APA Greater LI Psychiatric Society SC chapter:** 732-408-9650 / LIPsychiatric@aol.com / http://www.longislandpsych.org / private or specialized psychiatric services
- 412. NASW: 800-724-6279
- 413. **NYS Psychological Association:** 1-800-445-0899 / 518-437-1040 / http://www.nyspa.org / Licensure information, psychologist directory, and advocacy
- 414. Suffolk County Medical Society:851-1400 / Advocacy and physician locator

PSYCHIATRIC EVALUATIONS ONLY

415. ACLD

Kramer Learning Center, Bay Shore: 665-1900

Assessment, services, and treatment for developmental and learning disabilities.

The Charles Evans Center, Bethpage: 516-622-8888

Medical and mental health services, and psychological evaluation.

- 416. **NMHA:** 703-684-7722
- 417. NYS Consumer Complaint Hotline:800-771-7755
- 418. NYS Department of Financial Services Insurance Complaints: 1-800-342-3736
- 419. **NYS Justice Center Commission on Quality of Care:** 800-624-4143

 Information, referrals, and advocacy to protect individuals with disabilities or special needs

COMMUNITY RESIDENCES

All applications for mental health adult housing services are processed through the a single point of access (SPOA) through the **Long Island Residential Association**: 231-3562

420. Aid to the Developmentally Disabled

901 East Main Street Suite 508

Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 727-6220

Website: http://www.addny.org/

Supervised, supportive, and intensive support for individuals with mental disabilities

421. Concern for Independent Living

312 Expressway Drive South

Medford, NY 11763

P: 758-0474

Website: http://www.concernhousing.org/

Supervised, intensive supportive, supportive and supported residences.

422. F.R.E.E. (Family Residences and Essential Enterprises)

120 Plant Avenue

Hauppauge, NY 11788-3823

P: 273-1300

Website: http://www.familyres.org/

Supervised, intensive supportive, supportive and supported housing for individuals with mental illness or co-occurring chemical dependency.

423. H.A.L.I. (Hands Across Long Island)

159 Brightside Avenue

Central Islip, NY11722

P: 234-1925

Website: www.hali88.org

Supported housing

424. Long Island Coalition For the Homeless

600 Albany Avenue

Amityville, NY 11701

P: 464-4314

Website: www.addressthehomeless.org

Coordinates and advocates for services to assist homeless individuals and families. Also provides housing referrals. Food, clothing, and emergency items provided, if available.

425. Madonna Heights – Morning Star I

151 Burrs Lane

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 643-0849

Website: www.sco.org

Supportive residential services for single women 18+ who have been discharged from substance use treatment programs.

426. Madonna Heights – Morning Star II

151 Burrs Lane

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 643-6663

Website: www.sco.org

Supportive residential services for women with children who have been discharged from substance use treatment programs. Parenting services available.

427. Mercy Haven

859 Connetquot Avenue, Suite 10

Islip Terrace, NY 11752

P: 277-8300

Website: www.mercyhaven.org

Supervised, supported, and community residences for single adults and families.

428. Options for Community Living, Inc.

202 East Main Street

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 361-9020

Website: http://optionscl.org/

Supervised, supportive, apartment treatment.

429. Park House, Inc.

PO Box 982

Smithtown, NY 11787

P: 366 0264

Group home for individuals with mental illness. Individuals referred through F.R.E.E.

430. Phoenix House – Community Residences

Pilgrim Psychiatric Center, Building 5

Brentwood, NY11717

P: 306-5870

Website: http://www.phoenixhouse.org

Residential treatment for individuals experiencing chemical dependency

431. Siena Residence – Catholic Charities

12 Mechanicsville Road

Bay Shore, NY 11706

P: 968-8007

Website: http://www.catholiccharities.cc/our-services/mental-health-residential

Supervised, intensive supportive, or supportive residences.

432. Transitional Services (TSLI) and Haven House/Bridges, Inc. (HHB)

840 Suffolk Avenue

Brentwood, NY 11717

P: 231-3619

Website: http://tsli-hhb.org/

Emergency housing for individuals and families. Supportive housing for individuals and families with HIV/AIDS

433. The Way Back, Inc.

1401 Main Street, Suite 6 Port Jefferson, NY 11777

P: 928-0202

Website: http://www.thewayback.org/ Supervised supportive, apartment treatment.

OTHER HOUSING SERVICES

Adult Homes are living quarters where room and board are provided. There is less structure and supervision. Not all adult homes accept applications from individuals with psychiatric diagnoses. Any complaints regarding a licensed adult home should be directed to the Office of Housing and Adult Services – NYS Department of Social Services at 294-2877 / Division of Adult Services (DAS) 1-800-635-7920

Residences for the Dual Diagnosed – either MICA (Mentally Ill Chemically Abusing) or MI/MR (Mentally Ill and Retarded), are available, though limited in number. There are specific criteria to be met and usually have a waiting list. Call C.A.M.E.R.A. or the MHA for details. For the MI/MR population, call:

- 434. Association for Mental Health and Wellness: 226-3900
- 435. Office for People with Developmental Disabilities: 434-6100.

415A Oser Ave.

Hauppauge, NY 11788

- 436. Office of Mental Health Family Liaison: 761-2508
- 437. Suffolk County Division of Mental Hygiene Children: 853-8513

Residential Programs for Children

These operate similarly to community residences, but the referral process and eligibility criteria may differ. For details, call any of the following:

438. Family Care (Sagamore)

197 Half Hollow Road Dix Hills, NY 11746 **P:** 370-1700

Programs for families including counseling.

439. Long Island Adolescent and Family Services

1413 Stony Brook Road

Stony Brook, NY 11780

P: 444-4400

Website: http://www.liafs.org/

Residential housing and supportive services to youth. Includes case management, counseling, medical care, and independent living skill development

440. Madonna Heights Services

151 Burrs Lane

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 643-8800

Website: www.sco.org

Residential treatment facility for teenage girls that provides intensive therapeutic services. 24-hour facility also includes medical and substance abuse supports. Youth attend the Madonna Heights School for a therapeutic learning environment.

441. MercyFirst Campus Diagnostic Program

525 Convent Road

Syosset, NY 11791

P: 516-921-0808

Various residential services for children and youth. Includes group homes, foster boarding homes, community residences, and diagnostic programs.

442. Pederson Krag Community Residence

Website: http://www.pederson-krag.org/

Residential program for teenage boys with serious emotional disturbance, age 13-18.

43 Arista Drive

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 683-4393

13 Thompson Hay Path Setauket, NY 11733

P: 751-0197

443. Teaching Family Homes – Catholic Charities

333 North Main Street

Freeport, NY 11520

P:665-5902

Website: www.catholiccharities.cc

Residential treatment services for youth age 5 to 17 with serious emotional disturbances.

ARTS, EDUCATION, AND RECREATION

444. Art League of Long Island

107 East Deer Park Road

Dix Hills, NY 11746

P: 462-5400

Website: http://artleagueli.net/

Art classes, exhibitions, outreach programs, and other events.

445. Brookhaven Arts Council

PO Box 2070

Miller Place, NY 11764

P: 769-4831

Website: http://www.brookhavenarts.org/

Exhibitions, adult and children workshops, and visual and performing art events.

446. East End Arts

133 East Main Street

Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 727-0900

Website: http://www.eastendarts.org

Educational art, music, and theater classes, community events, gallery exhibitions, and professional development workshops.

447. Heckscher Museum of Art

2 Prime Avenue

Huntington, NY 11743-7702

P: 351-3250

Website: http://www.heckscher.org/

Exhibitions, events, and educational opportunities, including art camp and programs for high school students.

448. Huntington Arts Council

213 Main Street

Huntington NY 11743

P: 271-8423

Website: http://www.huntingtonarts.org/

Exhibitions, Summer Arts Festival, distribution of grants, and arts-in-education programming.

449. Long Island Youth Orchestra

PO Box 295

Greenvale, NY 11548

P: 516-2993174

In Residence at LIU Post 720 Northern Boulevard Brookville, NY 11518

Website: http://www.liyo.org/

Provides students with the opportunity to perform in an orchestra. Concerts, summer tour, and annual scholarship competition.

450. Suffolk County Historical Society

300 West Main Street Riverhead, NY 11901

P: 727-2881

Website: http://suffolkcountyhistoricalsociety.org/

Museum, library, and archives. Exhibitions and events throughout the year.

451. Suffolk County Visitors – Arts and Culture (Directory)

Website: http://www.suffolkcountyny.gov/Visitors/ArtsandCulture.aspx *A directory of arts and cultural organizations and centers throughout Suffolk County.*

452. Suffolk County Visitors – Sports and Recreation (Directory)

Website: http://www.suffolkcountyny.gov/Visitors/SportsandRecreation.aspx *A directory of sports and recreation organizations and centers throughout Suffolk County.*

453. Vanderbilt Museum, Mansion, and Planetarium

180 Little Neck Road

Centerport, New York 11721

P: 854-5579

Website: http://www.vanderbiltmuseum.org/

Museum, planetarium, and mansion tours. Educational events and summer workshops for children are available.

PLACES OF WORSHIP

Christian

Amityville And Wyandanch Area, New York

Visit 211longisland.communityos.org for a comprehensive listing of places of worship

Baptist

454. Fellowship Baptist Church: 643-2712

98 Levy Boulevard, Wyandanch NY 11798

455. **First Church of Wyandanch Ministries:** 643-8777 85 Parkway Boulevard, Wyandanch NY 11798

456. **Hollywood Baptist Church:** 842-7091 3504 Great Neck Road, Amityville NY 11701

- 457. **Holy Trinity Baptist Church:** 842-6770 Albany Avenue, Amityville NY 11701
- 458. **Mount Clear Baptist Church:** 598-1757 39 Greene Avenue, Amityville NY 11701
- 459. **New Hope Institutional Baptist Church:** 789-9816 30 Harrison Avenue, Amityville NY 11701
- 460. **Revelation Church Of God in Christ:** 253-2165/2166 61 West Booker Avenue, Wyandanch NY 11798
- 461. **St. John's Baptist Church:** 842-7943 15 Bethpage Road, Copiague NY 11726

Catholic

- 462. **St. Martin Of Tours:** 264-0124 30 Union Ave, Amityville NY 11701
- 463. **Our Lady Of The Assumption:** 842-5211 1 Molloy Street, Copiague NY 11726
- 464. **Our Lady Of Miraculous Medal Church:** 643-7568 1434 Straight Path, Wyandanch, NY 11798
- 465. Our Lady Of Perpetual Help: 226-7725 210 South Wellwood Avenue, Lindenhurst, NY 11757

Episcopal

- 466. **Amityville Full Gospel Tabernacle:** 789-1133 30 Brefni Street, Amityville NY 11701
- 467. **Crossroads Church of Long Island:** 249-0110 610 Carmans Road, Farmingdale, NY 11735
- 468. **Grace Community Church:** 842-3486 117 Columbus Boulevard, Amityville NY 11701
- 469. **Hicks Memorial United Church:** 789-4073 133 Coolidge Avenue, Amityville NY 11701
- 470. **Faith Tabernacle Church of God:** 242-4444 529 Sunrise Highway, West Babylon, NY11704
- 471. **First United Methodist Church:** 264-0152 25 Broadway, Amityville NY 11701

472. **Freedom Chapel Assembly Of God:**789-5050 641 Broadway, Amityville N Y 11701

473. **Full Gospel Christian Church:** 842-5943 2675 Great Neck Road, Copiague NY 11726

474. **Saint Mary's Church:** 264-0004 175 Broadway, Amityville NY 11701

475. **Saint Paul's Lutheran Church:** 264-0763 147 Park Avenue, Amityville NY 11701

476. **Shaw Temple Ame Zion Church:** 842-7554 Albany Avenue& 44th Street, Amityville NY11701

Lutheran

477. **Trinity Lutheran Church:** 643-8454 17 South 20th Street, Wyandanch NY 11798

Methodist

478. **First African Methodist Church:** 920-2043 96 Rockland Avenue, Wyandanch NY 11798

Nazarene

479. **Community Church Of The Nazarene:** 920-6844 58 Cumberbach Street, Wyandanch NY 11798

Non-Denominational

480. **Church Of God In Christ:** 842-3521 3550 Great Neck Road, Amityville NY 11701

481. **Faith Alive Ministries:** 232-3408 17 West Suffolk Avenue, Central Islip, NY 11722

482. **Mount Moriah Church:** 643-5951 76 South 28th Street, Wyandanch NY 11798

483. **Salvation & Deliverance Church:** 491-1744 1498 Straight Path, Wyandanch NY 11798

484. **Sovereignty Pavilion Church:** 516-841-1553 694 Albany Avenue, Amityville NY 11701

485. **Word Of Deliverance Worship Center:** 789-9673 66 Maple Avenue, Amityville, NY 11901

486. **Zion Gospel Church:** 842-7309 90 Warren Street, Copiague, NY 11726